

About the Constituent Colleges of the University

CONTENTS

S.No.	College Name	PAGE NO.
1	RAJENDRA COLLEGE, CHAPRA	1
2	JAGDAM COLLEGE, CHAPRA	7
3	P.C. VIGYAN COLLEGE, CHAPRA	12
4	RAM JAIPAL COLLEGE, CHAPRA	13
5	JAI PRAKASH MAHILA COLLEGE, CHAPRA	17
6	NAND LAL SINGH COLLEGE, JAITPUR-DAUDPUR (SARAN) 841205	21
7	YADUNANDAN COLLEGE, DIGHWARA, SARAN	24
8	HOTILAL RAMNATH COLLEGE, AMNOUR (SARAN)	28
9	GANGA SINGH COLLEGE, CHAPRA	31
10	JAGLAL CHAUDHARY COLLEGE, CHAPRA	34
11	PRABHUNATH COLLEGE PARSA (SARAN)	37
12	D.A.V. POST GRADUATE COLLEGE, SIWAN	39
13	RAJA SINGH COLLEGE, SIWAN	45
14	HARIRAM COLLEGE, MAIRWA	47

15	RAM BILAS GANGA RAM COLLEGE, MAHARAJGANJ, SIWAN	50
16	NARAYAN MAHAVIDYALAYA, GOREAKOTHI, SIWAN	52
17	VIDYA BHAWAN MAHILA MAHAVIDYALAYA, SIWAN	56
18	GOPESHWAR COLLEGE HATHUA, GOPALGANJ	59
19	BHOLA PRASAD SINGH MAHAVIDYALAYA, BHORE GOPALGANJ	63
20	KAMLA RAI COLLEGE, GOPALGANJ	65
21	MAHENDRA MAHILA MAHAVIDYALAYA, GOPALGANJ	69



RAJENDRA COLLEGE, CHAPRA

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.rcc.ac.in

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Rajendra College was founded in 1938 in recognition of Deshratna Dr. Rajendra Prasad by prominent figures such as Babu Harihar Sharan, Chandradev Narayan, Dr. Sayed Mehmood, Dr. Sachidanand Sinha, Umanath Babu, Mahavir Prasad, and Bhuvaneshwar Prasad. The College was established on August 15th, the same day that India gained independence and Dr. Rajendra Prasad became the nation's first President. Over the years, the College has demonstrated steady progress and has achieved numerous academic milestones.

Today, our college provides education in 16 subjects across the faculties of Humanities, Commerce, Sciences, and Social Sciences at both Under Graduate and Post Graduate levels. We are proud to have been the first affiliated College under Patna University and to have retained this privilege. Our college is also the first in the state to offer education up to the Under Graduate level in Commerce. In 1967, we were recognized as a constituent unit of Bihar University, Muzaffarpur, which is now known as B. R. A. Bihar University, Muzaffarpur. Currently, we continue to operate as a distinguished constituent unit of Jai Prakash University, Chapra, which was established in 1992. We strive to maintain our high standards of education and to provide our students with the best possible learning experience.

The college provides numerous facilities for the benefit of its students, such as well-equipped smart classrooms, a library, sports grounds, separate common rooms for boys and girls, and many more. The college's various units, including NCC, NSS, Sehat Kendra, and Red Ribbon Club, are consistently working towards the holistic development of the students. It is a matter of pride for the institution that its students have been making significant contributions to various fields in the country since its inception. The college's faculty and staff are always supportive of their students' academic and personal growth.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.A (H) Economics	192
2.	B.A. (H) Geography	64
3.	B.A (H) History	192
4.	B.A (H) Political Science	192
5.	B.A (H) Psychology	176

Facult	Faculty of Sciences				
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats			
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	64			
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	136			
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	224			
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88			
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	120			

विद्या ददाति विनयत

Facult	Faculty of Humanities				
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned			
		seats			
1.	B.A. (H) English	144			
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	144			
3.	B.A. (H)	40			
	Philosophy				
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40			
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	32			

	1/	a far		
Faculty of Commerce				
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned		
No.	11 25/	seats		
1.	B.Com. (H)	272		

FACULTY DETAILS

MOI	BILE NO.: 94302913	377			0
Fac	culty of Soci	al Science	S	11	
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Dr. Iqbal Zafar Ansari	Assistant Professor	Economics	9199777432	iqbalzafarans ari@gmail.com
2	Shadab Hashmi	Assistant Professor	Economics	8173842171	shadabhashmil @gmail.com
3	Dr. Jaya Kumari Pandey	Assistant Professor	Economics	9540179610	10jayapandey@ gmail.com
4	Ramesh Kumar	Assistant Professor	Economics	9430043480	rameshkumar.e conomics@gmai 1.com
5	Abdu Rasheed K	Assistant Professor	Economics	9868998111	abdueco@gmail .com
6	Md Aiyan Alam	Guest Faculty	Economics	8400800185	aiyan.alam92@ gmail.com
7	Prof. Sanjay Kumar	Professor	Geography	99318 86904	sk673656@gmai 1.com
8	Dr. Anupam Kumar Singh	Assistant Professor	Geography	9871814823	anupam.ks.84@ gmail.com
9	Sunita Kumari	Guest Faculty	Geography	9608552133	Ksunitamoon@G mail.com
10	Bhawesh Kumar	Guest Faculty	Geography	8271717114	Bhaweshrausha n@gmail.com

11	Prof. Nagendra Prasad Verma	Professor	History	7979928326	napverma@gmai l.com
12	Prof. Vidhan Chandra Bharti	Professor	History	6206002649	dr.v.c.bharti @gmail.com
13	Prof. Sanjay Kumar	Professor	History	6204660621	sanjaykumarj5 48@gmail.com
14	Dr. Sweta Gupta	Assistant Professor	History	6393477329	<pre>sweta26gup@gm ail.com</pre>
15	Prabhat Kumar Nirala	Assistant Professor	History	9911916675	nirala.prabha t@gmail.com
16	Dr.Praween Kumar Jha	Guest Faculty	History	9335658599	praweenjha.ph d@gmail.com
17	Dr. Saroj Kumar Singh	Guest Faculty	History	9122687002	coolsaroj.jpu @gmail.com
18	Jugnu Ara	Guest Faculty	History	6203501821	arajugnu26@gm ail.com
19	Dr. Rakesh Kumar	Guest Faculty	History	9431856520	ambaranurag20 00@gmail.com
20	Prof. Poonam	Professor	Political Science	9835295741	drpoonamjpu@g mail.com
21	Prof. Alok Kumar Verma	Professor	Political Science	7004303700	dralokverma67 @gmail.com
22	Dr Eqbal Imam	Assistant Professor	Political Science	87 <mark>891</mark> 25411	eqbal.imam@gm ail.com
23	Dr. Gaurav Singh	Assistant Professor	Political Science	9452579962	4ugaurav26@gm ail.com
24	Dr. Kanhaiya Prasad	Assistant Professor	Political Science	7376081082	kanhaiya0345@ gmail.com
25	Dr. Dayanand Thakur	Guest faculty	Political Science	7631573971	dayanandthaku r1982@gmail.c om
26	Dr. Mahfooz Alam	Guest faculty	Political Science	9608012785	mahfoozalam.a lig@gmail.com
27	Dr. Neha Dubey	Assistant Professor	Psychology	9795308965	sonamdwivedi1 987@gmail.com
28	Dr. Naziya Parween	Guest faculty	Psychology	7488345563	drnaziyaparwe en@gmail.com
29	Dr. Paresh Kumar	Guest faculty	Psychology	7479757423	dr.paresh.kum ar608@gmail.c
Faci	lty of Scie	nces		1	om
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No. 1	Jyotsana Tripathi	n Assistant Professor	Botany	No. 8601582207	jyotsanatripa thi789@gmail. com
2	Dr. Raj Shikha	Guest Faculty	Botany	9852400675	shikharaj1990 @gmail.com
3	Dr. Rupa Mukherjee	Assistant Professor	Chemistry	7488240933	rpmkhrj@gmail .com
4	Dr. Tanu Gupta	Assistant Professor	Chemistry	9450402917	drtanugupta15 @gmail.com

5	Dr. Rashmi	Guest Faculty	Chemistry	9006618492	ras_singh4y@r
	Kumari		-		ediffmail.com
6	Dr. Raman Kumar	Guest Faculty	Chemistry	9905026934	
7	Dr. Rajiv Kumar Mishra	Associate professor	Mathematics	9470655975	dr.rkm65@gmai l.com
8	Ajay Kumar	Assistant Professor	Mathematics	9914217992	ajaykumar7714 @gmail.com
9	Dr. Shashi Shekhar Kumar Singh	Guest Faculty	Mathematics	9304070282	dr.sssingh111 @gmail.com
10	Dr. Prashant Kumar Singh	Assistant professor	Physics	9453312121	prashantkumar singh981@gmai 1.com
11	Dr. Ravi Prakash Nath Tripathi	Assistant professor	Physics	8476532167	ravi13988@gma il.com
12	Dr. Alok Ranjan Tiwary	Assistant professor	Physics	7568506308	tiwaryphysics @gmail.com
13	Dr. Arun Kumar Singh	Guest Faculty	Physics	9065277562	arunsingh123c hp@gmail.com
14	Dr Somenath Ghosh	Assistant Professor	Zoology	9936439419	somenath99364 39419@gmail.c
15	Dr. Rupam Kumari	Guest Faculty	Zoology	9123490797	drrajkumar970 80@gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities	Calcon W		
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No. 1		n	A DECK	No.	10
T	Dr. Aiman Reyaz	Assistant Professor (On	English	9801729256	aimanreyaziit p@gmail.com
	Dr. Aiman Reyaz Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha		English Hindi	9801729256 6203667992	aimanreyaziit p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com
2	Prof. Ashok	Professor (On Deputation)		11	p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com
2	Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha Dr. Rajneesh	Professor (On Deputation) Professor Assistant	Hindi	6203667992	p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com rajneesh108.j nu@gmail.com
2 3 4	Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha Dr. Rajneesh Kumar Yadav Dr. Sunil Kumar	Professor (On Deputation) Professor Assistant Professor Assistant	Hindi Hindi	6203667992 7974306753	p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com rajneesh108.j nu@gmail.com psunilbhu@gma
2 3 4 5	Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha Dr. Rajneesh Kumar Yadav Dr. Sunil Kumar Pandey Dr. Vishal Kumar	Professor (On Deputation) Professor Assistant Professor Assistant professor Assistant	Hindi Hindi Hindi	6203667992 7974306753 9451963603	p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com rajneesh108.j nu@gmail.com psunilbhu@gma il.com vishalhcu@gma
2 3 4 5 6	Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha Dr. Rajneesh Kumar Yadav Dr. Sunil Kumar Pandey Dr. Vishal Kumar Singh Dr. Bethiyar	Professor (On Deputation) Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant	Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi	6203667992 7974306753 9451963603 9441376867	<pre>p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com rajneesh108.j nu@gmail.com psunilbhu@gma il.com vishalhcu@gma il.com bssahull1@gma il.com</pre>
2 3 4 5 6 7	Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha Dr. Rajneesh Kumar Yadav Dr. Sunil Kumar Pandey Dr. Vishal Kumar Singh Dr. Bethiyar Singh Sahu	Professor (On Deputation) Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant	Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi	6203667992 7974306753 9451963603 9441376867 9399133640	<pre>p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com rajneesh108.f nu@gmail.com psunilbhu@gma il.com vishalhcu@gma il.com bssahu111@gma il.com richamis01@gma ail.com</pre>
2 3 4 5 6 7 8	Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha Dr. Rajneesh Kumar Yadav Dr. Sunil Kumar Pandey Dr. Vishal Kumar Singh Dr. Bethiyar Singh Sahu Dr Richa Mishra	Professor (On Deputation) Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant	Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi	6203667992 7974306753 9451963603 9441376867 9399133640 9369560635	<pre>p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com rajneesh108.j nu@gmail.com psunilbhu@gma il.com vishalhcu@gma il.com richamis01@gma ail.com deveshr4@gmail.com</pre>
2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9	Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha Dr. Rajneesh Kumar Yadav Dr. Sunil Kumar Pandey Dr. Vishal Kumar Singh Dr. Bethiyar Singh Sahu Dr Richa Mishra Dr.Devesh Ranjan Dr. Preeti	Professor (On Deputation) Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant	Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi Philosophy	6203667992 7974306753 9451963603 9441376867 9399133640 9369560635 9891592400	p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com rajneesh108.j nu@gmail.com psunilbhu@gma il.com vishalhcu@gma il.com richamis01@gm ail.com deveshr4@gmai 1.com preeti25bhu@gmail.com
1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11	Prof. Ashok Kumar Sinha Dr. Rajneesh Kumar Yadav Dr. Sunil Kumar Pandey Dr. Vishal Kumar Singh Dr. Bethiyar Singh Sahu Dr Richa Mishra Dr.Devesh Ranjan Dr. Preeti Mishra	Professor (On Deputation) Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor Assistant Professor	Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi Hindi Philosophy Philosophy	6203667992 7974306753 9451963603 9441376867 9399133640 9369560635 9891592400 7887056886	<pre>p@gmail.com aksinhajpu@gm ail.com rajneesh108.j nu@gmail.com psunilbhu@gma il.com vishalhcu@gma il.com richamis01@gm ail.com deveshr4@gmai 1.com preeti25bhu@gm mail.com kumari.jyoti2</pre>

5 | P a g e

Fac	Faculty of Commerce				
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No.		n		No.	
1	Prof. Harendra Prasad	Professor	Commerce	7462065190	harendrasingh 24101962@gmai 1.com
2	Dr. Archana Upadhyay	Assistant Professor	Commerce	9839066885	archanaupadhy ay68@gmail.co m
3	Dr. Jyoti Kumari	Assistant Professor	Commerce	9602592844	13.jyotikumar i@gmail.com
4	Dr. Gopal Kumar Sahni	Assistant Professor	Commerce	9835433260	drgopal.rcc@g mail.com
5	Dr. Mohan Murari Prasad	Assistant Professor	Commerce	9835043822	murariaao@gma il.com
6	Krishan Lal	Assistant Professor	Commerce	8219145621	k8219145621@g mail.com
7	Ziwakar Haidar	Assistant Professor	Commerce	7651862043	ziwakarbhu@gm ail.com
8	Shashitosh Kumar	Assistant Professor	Commerce	9386065887	academicianpr ofessor2@gmai l.com
9	Dr. Manohar Mishra	Guest faculty	Commerce	9471923358	camanoharmish ra@gmail.com
10	Dr. Manish Kumar Singh	Guest faculty	Commerce	7992202374	manishcommerc e011@gmail.co m





JAGDAM COLLEGE, CHAPRA

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA WITH NAAC ACCREDITATION OF GRADE 'B') Website: www.jagdamcollege.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Situated away from the din and bustle of the town, Jagdam College, Chapra was established in the year 1954 and is a constituent unit of the prestigious Jai Prakash University, Chapra. It is one of the oldest colleges of Bihar. The college today boasts of capacious campus, modern infrastructure and a panel of trained and efficient teachers. The college has been accredited with Grade -B by the NAAC in 2014.

At Jagdam College, we strive hard to impart comprehensive co-education which goes beyond the academics. We invite students from all walks of society which makes us a rich and multifaceted institution. We have a large playground and two separate libraries for Science & Arts faculties. We offer a wide range of extra-curricular activities and hi-tech facilities to the students and the faculty members.

Jagdam College, Chapra aims to provide quality education to the students and empower them to become academically self-reliant, have the confidence to face the challenging society, contribute meaningfully to the community at large and acquire the capability to think, lead and excel in the modern scenario.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facult	y of Social	Sciences
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
		seats

1.	B.A (H) Economics	128
2.	B.A (H) History	128
3.	B.A (H) Political Science	128
4.	B.A (H) Psychology	96

S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	64
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	96
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	96
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	64
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	96

Faculty of Humanities				
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats		
1.	B.A. (H) English	64		
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	64		
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	32		
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	32		
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	32		

FACULTY DETAILS

EMA	CIPAL: PROF. (DR.) IL ID.: <u>krishanbaitl</u> ILE NO.: 98014731	na@gmail.com	AR BAITHA	T	\sim
Fac	ulty of Soci	al Science	s - 196	120	1
S.N	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
	11	n		No.	1
1	Prof. Dr BINAY KUMAR SINGH	Professor/ Permanent	ECONOMICS	79031505 08	patnavinay@gma il.com
2	Dr. AJIT KUMAR SHARMA	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	ECONOMICS	93081159 95	Sharmaajit88@g mail.com
3	Dr. NIRMAL KUMAR PANDEY	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	HISTORY	84472485 53	pandeynirmal.b hu@gmail.com
4.	Dr. AMIT KUMAR	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	HISTORY	86513602 35	amitbhabhua198 3@rediffmail.c om
5.	Dr.RANA UDAY PRASAD SINGH	Asst. Prof./ Guest	HISTORY	98528418 50	ranaudayprasad singh@gmail.co m

6.	Prof. Dr. KEDAR PRASAD	Professor/ Permanent	POLITICAL SCIENCE	94309090 14	kedarpolse@gma il.com
7.	Dr. RAJ MOHAN SHARMA	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	POLITICAL SCIENCE	98713484 67	raj.m.phil@gma il.com
8.	Dr. VIJAY KUMAR	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	POLITICAL SCIENCE	95825928 14	kumarvijay4u@g mail.com
9.	Prof. Dr. JAGO CHOUDHARY	Professor/ Permanent	PSYCHOLOGY	94308435 98	dr.jagochoudha ry@rediffmail. com
10	Sri PRAMOD KUMAR	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	PSYCHOLOGY	94314454 35	pramodprabhat1 431@gmail.com
11.	Dr. KRISHAN KUMAR SINGH	Asst. Prof./Guest	PSYCHOLOGY	94318511 85	kksingh24970@g mail.com
12.	Dr.VIVEK KUMAR	Asst. Prof./Guest	PSYCHOLOGY	94714683 46	vivekkrishishu 80@gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Scie	nces	1400	110	
S.N	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Dr. PRAHRISHT KUMAR SINGH	Asst. Prof./Guest	BOTANY	94310938 93	prahrishtkumar singh0353@gmai l.com
2	Prof. Dr. <mark>SANJAY</mark> KUMAR	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	CHEMISTRY	94300608 89	sanjaykrujaim@ gmail.com
3	Dr. R <mark>AJESH</mark> KUMAR SINGH	Asso.Prof./ Permanent	CHEMISTRY	89869459 88	rks jpuje@yaho o.co.in
4	Dr. RAJSHREE SINGH	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	CHEMISTRY	94520035 68	rajshree000049 @gmail.com
5	Dr. RAMAN KUMAR SINGH	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	CHEMISTRY	94722083 13	ramanksingh@gm ail.com
6	Dr. RAJ NARAYAN SINGH	Asso.Prof./ Permanent	MATHEMATICS	94720501 91	<u>r.n.singh2348@</u> gmail.com
2	Dr. RAKESH KUMAR SINGH	Asst. Prof./Guest	MATHEMATICS	88090324 35	rakeshkumarsin gh117@gmail.co m
8	Dr. ANMOL THAKUR	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	PHYSICS	79038389 32	thakuranmo188@ gmail.com
9	Dr. PRIYADARSHY MANOJ KUMAR SINGH	Asst. Prof./Guest	PHYSICS	99392882 72	drpmksingh@gma il.com
10	Dr. SUNIL KUMAR	Asst. Prof./Guest	PHYSICS	99553248 23	kumarpandeysun <u>i1823@gmail.co</u> m
11	Dr. MD. WASEEM	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	ZOOLOGY	96701252 01	mdwaseemsayeed @gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities			
S. N	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Dr. SOMNATH JHA	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	ENGLISH	99556718 89	somnathjhaji@g mail.com
2	Prof. Dr. RAM NARESH RAI	Professor/ Permanent	HINDI	99059670 02	ramnareshray@g mail.com
3	Dr. AMRENDRA KUMAR	Asso.Prof./ Permanent	HINDI	87573362 85	satish9709856@ gmail.com

9 | P a g e

4	Dr. DHANANJAY KUMAR CHAUBEY	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	HINDI	98216243 69	dchaubey85@gma il.com
5	Dr.ANAMIKA NATH	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	HINDI	76546412 50	anamikanath858 @gmail.com
6	Dr. USHA KUMARI	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	HINDI	73219921 00	Rajveerkumar15 51@gmail.com
7	Dr. VISHWAMITRA PANDEY	Professor/ Permanent	PHILOSOPHY	94730857 95	vishawamitrapa ndey6@gmail.co m
8	Sri PRIYADARSHI SOURABH	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	PHILOSOPHY	82920344 76	priyadarshis95 8@gmail.com
9	Dr. SURYABHUSHAN DUBEY	Asst. Prof./Guest	SANSKRIT	72580009 70	suryabhushandu bey3@gmail.com
10	MD. HASIB-UR- RAHMAN	Asst.Prof./ Permanent	URDU	70330300 25	mhhasiburrahma a20@gmail.com

P.C. VIGYAN COLLEGE, CHAPRA (A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) website: pcvmsaran.in

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Established in 1971, by the dedicated efforts of Shri Mahashay Ji, Shri Prithwichand Ji, Shri Ramnath Ji, Shri Dinanath Prasad, Shri Gopal Ji Gupta and Prof. Bhagwan Prasad, P.C. VIGYAN MAHAVIDYALAYA became a constituent unit of B.R.A Bihar University in 1980. In 1992 it came under the prestigious Jai Prakash University, Chapra. Situated in the heart of the Chapra town, in Kataharibag Road, P.C. Vigyan Mahavidyalaya is widely recognized as a center for excellence for bachelor degree. The future is about uncertainty, infinite probabilities and unlimited opportunities. Those who can gauge the uncertainties, calculate the probabilities and exploit the opportunities are the ones who can make the future. It is our mission to produce such individuals who can serve the society in true sense of the term. God has created this world and human being is the wonderful creation of God. God has given us the power to think and the sense of

rationality. It depends on us, how we are using this power. To be the successful in one's life and to reach one's own definite goal, one should be punctual in time and must have patience. Punctuality makes a man's life disciplined.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facul	lty of Social Scie	nces
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.A (H) Economics	64
2.	B.A (H) History	192
3.	B.A (H) Political Science	144
4.	B.A (H) Psychology	136
	5	C C

Faculty of Sciences			
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned	
No.	11 11	seats	
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	48	
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	136	
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	144	
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	96	
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	136	

Facul	Faculty of Humanities				
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned			
No.	110	seats			
1.	B.A. (H) English	144			
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	64			
3	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40			
4.	B.A. (H)	40			
	Philosophy				
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	40			

FACULTY DETAILS

EMA	IL ID.: principal.pc	vm@gmail.com			
	BILE NO.: 90601181				
	ulty of Soci		5		
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Shri Satish Kumar	Guest Faculty	Economics	9717549132	satishbhu000@gma l.com
2	Shri Ranjeet Kumar	Assistant Professor	History	9662165081	ranjeet909239@gm ail.com
3	Mr. Sane Ali	Guest Faculty	History	9953616345	ali.saneali.sane@gn ail.com
4	Dr. Vijay Shankar Vikram	Assistant Professor	Political Science	8002333181	vijayshankarvikran @gmail.com
5	Shri Kusumkar Chauhan	Assistant Professor	Political Science	7839171636	i.p.kusum@gmail.co m
6	Dr. Anwar Ali Ansari	Guest Faculty	Psychology	8507356751	anwaraliansari511 @gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Scie	nces		R	11
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Dr. Ashok Kumar Roy	Assistant Professor	Botany	8420540919	bhargawbotany@g mail.com
2	Dr. Anuj Kumar	Assistant Professor	Chemistry	7506112250	anujchem7@gmail. om
3	Dr. Prashant Kumar Mishra	Assistant Professor	Mathematics	9839077169	prshntmshr58@gm ail.com
4	Dr. Joyita Das	Assistant Professor	Zoology	7367845624	das.joyita18@gmail com
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities	121	11	-
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
	Dr. M.H. Siddiqui	Professor	English	9097506890	mhsiddiqui101@gn ail.com
2	Dr. Pradeep Kumar Singh	Assistant Professor	Hindi	8797071980	drpradipindia@gm ail.com
3	Dr. Kshama Kumari	Assistant Professor	Hindi	9801017041	kshamak155@gmai .com
4	Dr. Md Firoz Akhtar	Assistant Professor	Urdu	8229074065	akhtarfiroz11@gma il.com



RAM JAIPAL COLLEGE, CHAPRA

(A NAAC ACCREDITED CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.rjcc.ac.in

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Ram Jaipal College was established on 05th. July 1971. It is one of the leading higher education learning institutions of Bihar. In a journey spanning over five decades, the college has evolved from its humble beginning as Chapra College, Chapra, affiliated to Bihar University, Muzaffarpur to a bustling Constituent Unit of Jai Prakash University, Chapra, catering to thousands of students of Saran up to PG level. The establishment of this college was a result of tireless efforts of several philanthropists, educationists, and social workers of Chapra. Under the leadership of Late Hira Lal Rai (Founder Principal of this college), this college got its shape by the grace of Late Ram Jaipal Singh Yaday (Former Dy. C. M., Govt. of Bihar), hence the name Ram Jaipal College. The college is spread over 3.2 Acres of land, located at Dak Bunglow Road which is at the heart of Chapra. The college imparts quality education at the graduation level in 14 subjects and at the post graduate level in 4 subjects. The college is highly active in organizing socially relevant seminars, lectures and workshops and it also has a vibrant NSS and NCC chapters. तद्या ददा

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.A (H) Economics	96
2.	B.A (H) History	192
3.	B.A (H) Political Science	144
4.	B.A (H) Psychology	120

Facul	ty of Sciences		
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned	
No.	// / =/	seats	
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	88	
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	104	
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	224	
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	104	
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	88	
	11 2		

Facul	Faculty of Humanities				
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats			
1.	B.A. (H) English	144			
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	144			
3.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40			
4.	B.A. (H) Urdu	40			
5.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	GIIII 19732			

FACULTY DETAILS

EMAI	PRINCIPAL-IN-CHARGE: PROF. (DR.) IRFAN ALI EMAIL ID.: drirfanali8@gmail.com MOBILE NO.: 9661647070						
Fact	ulty of Socia	al Sciences	5				
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.		
No.		n		No.			
1							
	Yadav	Professor			akesh@gmail.c		
					om		

14 | Page

2	Dr Anita Kumari	Assistant	History	9431439721	anitakumari.s
		Professor			w@gmail.com
3	Dr Shiva Prakash Yadav	Guest Faculty	History		
4	Dr Ajit Pal Singh	Guest Faculty	History		
5	Dr Pawan Kumar	Guest Faculty	History		
6	Dr Indrakant	Guest Faculty	History		
7	Prof (Dr) Irfan Ali	Professor	Political Science	9661647070	drirfanali8@g mail.com
8	Prof (Dr) Shakil Ahmad Ata	Professor	Political Science	9199886438	atashakil@gma il.com
9	Dr Akhilesh Kumar Saroj	Assistant Professor	Political Science	9386401544	akhileshsaroj 19@gmail.com
10	Dr Dinesh Ballabh	Assistant Professor	Psychology	9431812111	dr.dineshball abh@gmail.com
11	Dr. Fakhra Shayan	Guest Faculty	Psychology	131	1



S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No.		n		No.	
L	Dr. Kaushal K Choudhary	Assistant Professor	Botany	9430040911	kkc1970@gmai: .com
2	Dr. Abhishek Dubey	Assistant Professor	Chemistry	9506600841	dubeyabhishel chem@gmail.co m
3	Dr. Jitendra Kr Vats	Assistant Professor	Physics	9457267304	drjkvats@gma: l.com
1	Dr. Vidya Dhar Singh	Assistant Professor	Physics	7014866307	vsraj47@gmai: .com
5	Ms. Garima Madan	Assistant Professor	Physics	9997779946	garimaquigico ate@gmail.com
6	Dr. Rahul Kumar	Guest Faculty	Physics	1/00	
7	Dr. Nageshwar Wast	Assistant Professor	Zoology	6299629437	nagesh_mku@gm ail.com
8	Dr. Satyendra K Sinha	Assistant Professor	Zoology	9334842826	satty2007@gma il.com
9	Dr Vibudh P Kesari	Guest Faculty	Zoology	NE	
Fac	ulty of Human	nities	TES V		1
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
L	Dr Aiman Reyaz	Assistant Professor	English	9801729256	roxaiman@gma: l.com
2	Dr Manish Singh	Assistant Professor	English	9997422800	manishsingh5 44@gmail.com
3	Prof Nagendra Kumar Sharma	Assistant Professor	Hindi	9431488480	naag.indra12: @gmail.com
4	Dr Raju Prasad	Assistant Professor	Hindi	9939176500	raju.pd1162@g mail.com
5	Dr Amit Ranjan	Assistant Professor	Hindi	9798021736	amitranjanth 989@gmail.com
6	Dr Dharmendra Kumar	Assistant Professor	Hindi	7631058055	dk69044@gmail .com
7	Dr Amrit Lal Vishwakarma	Assistant Professor	Philosophy	7905661067	alvgolu@gmai: .com
8	Dr Sanjeev Kumar Sudhanshu	Assistant Professor	Philosophy	9931886118	sanjeevkumars 023@gmail.com
•	Dr Toshi	Assistant Professor	Sanskrit	9430530748	toshiguddi@gn ail.com
	Dr Abdul Khalikh	Assistant	Urdu	9989275292	abdulkhalikh



JAI PRAKASH MAHILA COLLEGE, CHAPRA

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.jpmcchapra.ac.in

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Jai Prakash Mahila College, Chapra is one of the best women's colleges in Saran, Bihar. The college is named after the freedom fighter, Loknayak Jai Prakash Narayan. The college was established in February 1956 and it is a constituent unit of Jai Prakash University, Chapra.

In 1957, the college received the recognition for intermediate study and the college held the examination for intermediate students in the same year. From 1957, the college started with B. A. (Hons.) courses in Sanskrit, Hindi, English, Music, Philosophy, Economics, Political Science, Home Science, History, Psychology, Urdu (Subsidiary) and B.A. (General). From 1970, the college started with B. Sc. (Hons.) courses in Physics, Chemistry, Mathematics, Botany, Zoology and B. Sc. (General). From 2008, the college started 2 Year (4Semester) M.A. courses in Psychology and Home 12.7 Science.

Jai Prakash Mahila College, Chapra is recognised under Section 2(f) and 12B of UGC Act 1956.

The College has two campuses, in which one is functional and the other is under construction. The campuses are spread over an area of more than 4 acres. The College has lush green surroundings and stresses the need to preserve and protect the environment by planting saplings. There is 24x7 supply of electricity with alternate power supply maintained by Green Generators and Solar panels installed in the college campus.

The college campus is wi-fi enabled and has a large and rich library with wide collections of books, reference books, journals, periodicals, and newspapers. There are laboratories for all Science subjects, Psychology, Home Science, computer laboratory and language laboratory. The college has CCTV cameras installed and has smart classes where the teaching - learning process is supported by adequate infrastructure.

The college has a large auditorium named Prabhavati Sabhagaar. It is equipped with a large stage, two green rooms and a washroom. The college also has a working creche for the wards of faculties and students.

The college has two active NSS units through which students to through are encouraged develop participating in community service programs including several cleanliness drives in different localities of the district; educational awareness programs; blood donation initiatives, and different special and regular Students from this college have previously camps. participated in the Republic Day programs, in New Delhi and have also been awarded the prestigious Rashtrapati Awards in 2015-16 and 2019-20

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Faculty of Social Sciences							
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned					
		seats					
1.	B.A (H) Economics	80					
2.	B.A (H) History	192					
3.	B.A. (H) Home	96					
	Science						
4.	B.A (H) Music	48					
5.	B.A (H) Political	96					
	Science						
6.	B.A (H) Psychology	176					

18 | Page

Facult	y of Sciences	
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
		seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	64
2.	B.Sc. (H)	48
	Chemistry	
3.	B.Sc. (H)	96
	Mathematics	
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	88
Facult	y of Humanities	
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
	1100	seats
1.	B.A. (H) English	96
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. (H)	40
	Philosophy	

FACULTY DETAILS

PRIN	CIPAL-IN-CHARGE	PROF. (DR.) MA	NJU KUMARI SI	NHA	14
EMA	IL ID.: drmksinha.j	pm@gmail.com			11
MOB	ILE NO.: 91133840	06	- / ·		
	ulty of Soci		s	1	/
S.N	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
2	Dr. Archana Sinha	Economics	Assistant Professor	82290520 91	archana15jpm@g mail.com
2	Dr. Shikha Sinha	History	Assistant Professor	82101554 84	shikhasinhacdp o4@gmail.com
3	Dr. Jitendra Kumar	History	Guest Teacher	79033225 42	jitendratkd@gm ail.com
4	Dr. Sonali Singh	Political Science	Assistant Professor	95191183 70	sonalisingh060 9@gmail.com
5	Dr. Rinki Kumari	Political Science	Assistant Professor	99185123 71	rinkisingh1102 @gmail.com
6	Dr. Shabana. Praveen. Mallick	Political Science	Assistant Professor	96610820 69	shabanapmallic k@gmail.com
7	Dr. Vivek Tiwari	Psychology	Assistant Professor	82995509 58	<u>bt1607@gmail.c</u> <u>om</u>
8	Dr. Nitu Kumari Singh	Psychology	Guest Teacher	62990456 93	nitus320@gmail .com
9	Dr. Amrendra Kumar	Psychology	Guest Teacher	96933216 57	Amrendrakr220@ gmail.com

19 | Page

10	Dr. Akanksha	Psychology	Assistant	70607587	email.to.akans
	Dwiwedi		Professor	05	ha@gmail.com
11	Dr. Anchal Singh	Home Science	Assistant	86019050	aanchalsingh.s
			Professor	12	ingh@gmail.com
12	Dr. Supriya	Home Science	Guest Teacher	98354864	supriyapathak.
	Pathak			92	bhu@gmail.com
	ulty of Scie		1		1
S.N	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Dr.Babita	Botany	Assistant	93041966	babita.bardhan
-	Bardhan	Docarry	Professor	10	@gmail.com
2	Dr.Ambika	Chemistry	Assistant	72500056	myselfambika@y
	Srivastava	TT	Professor	23	ahoo.co.in
3	Dr.Bashishta	Physics	Guest Teacher	97710672	bashisthasharm
	Kr.Sharma	(FO)	1/	41	a6155@gmail.co
	1/4			2	m
4	Muqdha Kumari	Zoology	Assistant	70337949	jpmcollegezool
-	Pandey		Professor	34	ogy@gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities	DI L	121	
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
N		n ////////////////////////////////////	Stores 1	No.	
1	Dr.Chanchal	English	Assistant	87072277	carinyajpm@gma
	Kumari		Professor	59	<u>il.com</u>
2	Dr.Vinita Singh	English	Assistant	96938208	vinitasingh.du
	11		Professor	14	@gmail.com
3	Dr. Rekha	Hindi	Associate	94304021	prorekha1966@g
	Srivastava	0	Professor	86	mail.com
4	Dr.Namrata	Hindi	Assistant	82491007	kumarinamratal
1	Kumari		Professor	49	987@gmail.com
5	Dr.Poonam Kumari	Philosophy	Assistant	90069358	philosophy1312
1	1		Professor	08	2@gmail.com
6	Dr. Aleena Ali	Urdu	Assistant	91020490	ali.aleena2020
1	Malick	- TOT	Professor	89	@gmail.com
		Contraction of the second second			



NAND LAL SINGH COLLEGE, JAITPUR-DAUDPUR (SARAN) 841205

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.nlscollege.ac.in

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Nand Lal Singh College, Jaitpur-Daudpur (Saran) (a constituent coeducation unit / college of Jai Prakash University, Chapra-Bihar) is located near the Daudpur railway station and beside the national highway No-85 (now NH-531) at 25 km west of the small town of Chapra. The college has been consistently imparting general education on the doorsteps of rural youth to bring out more general graduates and post-graduates to meet the requirements of academia, society, and industries.

With the efforts and donations of the local higher education loving dignitaries, this institution came into existence on 1 June 1969 with the name JAITPUR-DAUDPUR COLLEGE. Later, Shri Nand Lal Singh provided a major uplift to this college and then it was named afresh as NAND LAL SINGH COLLEGE, JAITPUR- DAUDPUR (SARAN). The college became a constituent unit of the then Bihar University, Muzaffarpur in 1980 with recognition from the Government of Bihar to conduct Degree (Hons. and General) programmes in B.A. and B.Sc. and since 2020, PG in Political Science and Psychology. constant efforts of the Due to the successive principals and the current visionary incumbent, the to become a fully developed college has grown institution.

At present, the college has about 4000 students consisting of both boys and girls, with girls outnumbering boys in each programme. Thus, it portrays

a depiction of a rural girls' college in the socioeducationally backward western region of the Saran district of Bihar.

The sufficient land owned by the college has been used only for educational activities. It has planned the campus to maintain eco-friendly, and pollution free atmosphere. It ensures education to all with the constitutional, natural, and social justice systems.

The college is on the move towards academic excellence and students' satisfaction.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facult	y of Social Scien	ces
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.A (H) Economics	144
2.	B.A. (H) Geography	112
2.	B.A (H) History	192
3.	B.A (H) Political Science	192
4.	B.A (H) Psychology	176
Facult	y of Sciences	5504
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	40
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	88
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	दात कि 96
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	136
Facult	y of Humanities	
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.A. (H) English	136
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	144
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	40
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40

FACULTY DETAILS

PRI	NCIPAL: PROF. (DR.)	K.P. SRIVASTAV	A		
	AIL ID.: nlscollege69				
MOI	BILE NO.: 92292054	25			
Fac	culty of Soci	al Science	S		
S.N	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
		n		No.	
1	Dr. G D Rathod	Asst. Prof.	Economics	797227196 5	rathod521@gma il.com
2	Dr. Rakesh	Guest Faculty	History	985268802	rakeshranjan8
	Ranjan	19	19.200	5	64@gmail.com
3	Mr. Manoj Kumar	Guest Faculty	History	953491495 5	manojkumar.mo hit@gmail.com
4	Prof. Shree Kamaljee	Professor	Geography	843496179 3	drshreekamalj ee@gmail.com
5	Mr. R K Rajak	Guest Faculty	Geography	754409565 5	rameshgauri89 @gmail.com
6	Prof. Aftab Alam	Professor	Pol. Sci.	980173399 9	profaftabalam .nlscollege.a c.in
7	Dr. Shekhar Kumar	Asst. Prof.	Pol. Sci.	990509514 5	shekhar2mlcar a@gmail.com
8	Dr. Upendra Kumar	Asst. Prof.	Pol. Sci.	790575176 8	23pendra.pank aj@gmail.com
9	Dr. D K Singh	Guest Faculty	Psychology	943140719 4	drdhananjaysi ngh1973@gmail .com
10	Dr. Indu Kumari	Guest Faculty	Psychology	979888907 4	indukumari979 8@gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Scie	nces			-1L
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Dr Ruby Chandra	Guest Faculty	Botany	620410023 7	rubychandra15 12@gmail.com
2	Mr Sanjay Kumar	Asst. Prof.	Chemistry	9123475303	san710pcyiitr@g mail.com
3	Dr A P Singh	Guest Faculty	Chemistry	9270579897	ashishkaushic@g mail.com
4	Mr S D Sharma	Asst. Prof.	Mathematics	8840576590	gdeep.sharma@g mail.com
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities		•	•
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
N		n		No.	
1	Mr. Rakesh Kumar	Asst. Prof.	English	983575112 1	rakeshOmiltor @gmail.com
2	Dr. Amrit Prajapati	Asst. Prof.	Hindi	790346379 3	amrit.tata84@ gmail.com

23 | Page

3	Dr. Pravin	Asst. Prof.	Hindi	930459169	drpravinpanka
	Pankaj			9	j111@gmail.co
					m
4	Dr. C B Ram	Asst. Prof.	Hindi	947085828	drchandrabhan
				1	ram@gmail.com
5	Dr. S. B. Thakur	Asst. Prof.	Philosophy	870932887 0	shreebhagwan9 @gmail.com
6	Dr. Ashish Kumar	Asst. Prof.	Sanskrit	879948805 1	drashishk10@g mail.com

YADUNANDAN COLLEGE, DIGHWARA, SARAN

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.yncollege.ac.in

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Yadunandan College, Dighwara, established in 1966, recognized under Sections 2 (f) and 12 (B) of the UGC Act 1956 is a premier constituent College of Jai Prakash University, Chapra. The College was established by the great philanthropist and visionary Late Yadunandan Singh with a pious motive to make quality education accessible for aspiring youths of the area without any discrimination based on socio-cultural-economic grounds. The vision was to make quality and affordable education accessible to the underprivileged and subaltern students of the region, which was not easily available. This institution started its journey from a small campus imparting Intermediate Education in the beginning. However, in 1967 the College was affiliated to the then Bihar University, Muzaffarpur to impart education up to Undergraduate Courses in Arts, Sciences and Humanities subjects.

Initially, it was a constituent unit of Bihar University, Muzaffarpur but in 1992 it became a constituent unit of the jai Prakash University, Chapra when this university was formed by the Bihar Government after being bifurcated from Bihar University, Muzaffarpur. The College has consistently demonstrated outstanding performance in academics, sports, and Co/extra-curricular activities. It has a galaxy of faculties who are not only competent in teaching but also command a rare distinction in academic excellence. Despite certain limitations which are beyond the college domain like space constraints, proper playground, etc., our students have excelled in various sports streams at different levels. The NSS wing of this college has also proven its worth. At present teaching and research in faculties of Sciences, Social Sciences and Humanities, are available up to UG level.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facul	ty of Social Sciend	ces
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.A (H) Economics	192
2.	B.A. (H) Geography	128
2.	B.A (H) History	192
3.	B.A (H) Political Science	192-
Facul	ty of Sciences	
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	136
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	88
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	96
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	136
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	136
Facul	ty of Humanities	and A I
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.A. (H) English	96
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	80
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	40

FACULTY DETAILS

PRINCIPAL-IN-CHARGE: PROF. (DR.) ABHAY KUMAR EMAIL ID.: abhayk67yahoo.com MOBILE NO.: 9835455120

-	ulty of Socia		S		
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	SRI ARVIND RAM	Asst. Prof. (Selection Grade)/ Permanent	ECONOMICS	9473227037	arvindramync@g mail.com
2	DR. MANISH KUMAR	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	ECONOMICS	9955130789	k9manish@gmail. com
3	MRS. SMITA	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	GEOGRAPHY	7779912193	<u>smita.renam@gm</u> <u>ail.com</u>
4	DR. SHAILESH KUMAR	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	GEOGRAPHY	9835870414	<u>shailesh11kumars</u> <u>k@gmail.com</u>
5	SRI SUJEET KUMAR	Asst. Prof./Guest	GEOGRAPHY	7 <mark>654</mark> 673536	sujeetujp@gmail.c om
6	PROF. (Dr.) ABHAY KUMAR	Professor/ Perm anent	HISTORY	9835455120	<u>abhayk67@yahoo.</u> <u>com</u>
7	PROF. (Dr.) SATENDRA PRASAD YADAV	Professor/ Perm anent	HISTORY	9430814062	drsatendrapdyada v64@gmail.com
8	DR. SATISH KUMAR	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	HISTORY	9576572812	satish15kumar15 @gmail.com
9	DR. RAMANUJ SINGH	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	POLITICAL SCIENCE	9955338362	ramanuj85.rs@g mail.com
10	DR. ANUPRIYA KUMARI	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	POLITICAL SCIENCE	9693554353	anupriyak40@gm ail.com
11	MS. SULEKHA KUMARI	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	POLITICAL SCIENCE	9693811703	sulekhakumari319 1@gmail.com
Facu	ulty of Scien	nces	al al	11	
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	DR. SMRITI YADAV	Asst. Prof./Guest	BOTANY	9905831217	drsmritiyadava12 1@gmail.com
2	DR. ANUPAM SINHA	Asst. Prof./Guest	BOTANY	9835013902	anupam.advpatan a@gmai.com
3	DR. AMARENDRA DHAR DWIVEDI	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	CHEMISTRY	9415036355	<u>amarendradhar@</u> gmail.com
4	DR. DUSHYANT KUMAR	Asst. Prof./Guest	CHEMISTRY	8210587220	dkpu82@gmail.co m
5	MRS. NEERA SINHA	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	PHYSICS	9576210444	neerasinha@rediff mail.com
6	DR. MRIDULA KUMARI	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	ZOOLOGY	7872620026	mridulakumari64 9@gmail.com
7	Dr. KALPANA KUMARI	Asst. Prof./Guest	ZOOLOGY	7903403189	sudhirjpu@gmail. com
Fact	ulty of Human	nities			
S. N	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.

1	DR. RAM PRASAD SHARMA	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	ENGLISH	9622201080	rpjubhu@gmail.c om
2	DR. MADHWI	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	HINDI	8252895039	maahi1201@gmail .com
3	DR. AMRITA KUMARI	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	PHILOSOPHY	8340195271	amrita011987s@g mail.com
4	DR. SUNITA KUMARI	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	PHILOSOPHY	8169877107	ksunita39@gmail. com
5	DR SEEMA KUMARI	Asst. Prof./ Permanent	SANSKRIT	9304314286	Seemaballabh01@ gmail.com





HOTILAL RAMNATH COLLEGE, AMNOUR (SARAN)

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA WITH NAAC ACCREDITATION OF GRADE C) Website: www.hrcamnour.ac.in

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

H.R. College Amnour also known as Hotilal Ramnath College is a degree college in Amnour, Saran, Bihar, It is a constituent unit India. of Jai Prakash University, Chapra. The college offers three years degree course (TDC) as well as four years degree course in 11 subjects under CHOICE BASED CREDIT SYSTEM (CBCS) in Arts and Science. The college was established on16th January 1960, its name was derived with combination of names of late Father of Sri Ramnath Sahujee "Hotilal" and his own name "Ramnath" thus a name coined for this college "Hotilal Ramnath College" Now popularly known as H. R. College, Amnour for imparting knowledge to the first-generation learners of rural area of Amnour and its nearest villages and blocks to bring educational change in the society. H R College Amnour has played a pivotal role in providing educational opportunities to the rural areas surrounding it. The college has 64 years of its existence by promoting completed excellence in the field of education. The institution has created a well furnish classroom for study of the students. A smart classroom is also created for the student. The college has following educational infrastructure: -

Library, Laboratory: - Physics, Chemistry, Zoology Botany & Psychology

➢ Girls Hostel, Girls Common room

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facult	y of Social Science	ces
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.A (H) Economics	96
2.	B.A (H) History	192
3.	B.A (H) Political Science	144
4.	B.A (H) Psychology	88
Facult	y of Sciences	
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	88
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	88
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	72
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	88
Facult	y of Humanities	
S.No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1	B.A. (H) English	96
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96

FACULTY DETAILS

PRIN	PRINCIPAL-IN-CHARGE: MR. PARVEJ AHMED						
EMA	EMAIL ID.: hrcamnour@gmail.com						
MOB	MOBILE NO.: 9523106671						
Fact	Faculty of Social Sciences						
S.N	S.N Name Designatio Subject Mobile Email Id.						
		n		No.			
1.	Mr. Kapildeo	Assistant	ECONOMICS	860330710	kdnsingh43@gm		
	Narayan Singh Professor 0 ail.com						

29 | Page

		-		-	-
2.	Mr. Parvej Ahmed	Assistant Professor	ECONOMICS	952310667 1	parvejahmedind @gmail.com
3.	Dr. Hina Kumari	Guest faculty	ECONOMICS	961042628 0	hinaroy573@gm ail.com
4.	Dr. Tej Pratap Azad	Assistant Professor	HISTORY	813088116 8	kankan.azad@g mail.com
5.	Mr. Ritesh Ranjan	Guest faculty	HISTORY	870974025 5	riteshranjan9 53@gmail.com
6.	Dr. Anil Kumar	Guest faculty	HISTORY	990529817 4	anil1985@gmai 1.com
7.	Mr. Sonu Kumar	Assistant Professor	POLITICAL SCIENCE	810221807 6	yayavarsonugu pta@gmail.com
8.	Dr. Md. Asadullah	Assistant Professor	POLITICAL SCIENCE	970875004 2	asad0082@gmai 1.com
9.	Mr. Gaurav Kumar Mishra	Assistant Professor	POLITICAL SCIENCE	9 <mark>65480581</mark> 2	gauravjnu22@g mail.com
10.	Dr. Jitendra Kumar Singh	Guest faculty	PSYCHOLOGY	943108889 8	jitendrachpch p@gmail.com
11.	Dr. Sayeeda Shaheen	Guest faculty	PSYCHOLOGY	896933003 1	sayeda40@gmai 1.com
Fac	ulty of Scie	nces	CALCER LINE	0-	
S.N	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Dr. Lalit Kumar Jha	Guest faculty	BOTANY	995563775 9	lalitkumarjha 2@yahoo.co.in
2	Dr. Maneesh Kumar Gupta	Assistant Professor	CHEMISTRY	708152955 1	<pre>maneeshcdri@g mail.com</pre>
3	Dr. Pappu Kumar	Assistant Professor	MATHEMATICS	841907933 0	pkyadav4321@g mail.com
4	Dr. Samir Kumar	Assistant Professor	PHYSICS	700880146 4	hrcphysics.jp u@gmail.com
5	Dr. Anirudh Kumar Abodh	Assistant Professor	ZOOLOGY	947046479 7	abodhjpu@gmai 1.com
6	Dr. Rajesh Kumar Singh	Guest faculty	ZOOLOGY	957020444 4	singhrajeshsa mart@gmail.co m
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities	101.101	18m	2
S. N	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1	Dr. Priyanka Kumari	Assistant Professor	HINDI	901392282 7	priyanjnu277@ gmail.com
2	Dr. Ranjeet Kumar	Assistant Professor	HINDI	765475552 1	ranjeetkr162@ gmail.com
3		Assistant	1	930476858	rajubaitha885

GANGA SINGH COLLEGE, CHAPRA (A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.gscchapra.com Email: principalgscchapra@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Ganga Singh College has been established in 1964. It is located at the heart of the chapra town. Its location is Hem Chandra Mitra Road, Salempur near Chapra Kachheri Railway Station. There is good communication to reach the college. It has road on three sides which make easier to access the college. It imparts education at the degree level in various faculties such as arts and science. It also imparts vocational course at degree level named industrial fish and fisheries. It imparts quality education to almost 3200 students. It provides facilities such as library, girl's common room and sports for the students. The entire campus is having Wi-Fi connectivity. There is also system of biometric attendance for the employees of the college. There is good facility of electricity and water system in the campus. After completion of the degree level vocational course students are getting opportunity of government jobs such as fisheries development officer (FDO). The college has good team of teachers who are dedicated to the betterment of the students.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Faculty of Social Sciences					
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned			
No.		seats			
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	96			
2.	B.A. (H) History	192			
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	144			
4.	B.A. (H) Psychology	136			
	11	((MPGXD) /			

Facul	ty of Sciences	11 10
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	48
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	136
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	144
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	88
6.	B.Sc. (H) Industrial Fish and Fisheries (IFF)	32

Facul	ty of Humanities	
s.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.A. (H) English	96
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	32
4.	B.A. (H) Urdu	40
	·	

FACULTY DETAILS

PRINCIPAL (IN CHARGE): PRO. MD. ANZER ALAM EMAIL ID.: alamanzer@gmail.com MOBILE NO.: 9431472593 Faculty of Social Sciences

s.

S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No.		n		No.	
1.	Prof. A. C. Jha	Professor	History	8340779199	adityadeepganga @gmail.com
2.	Dr. Nilesh Kumar Jha	Assistant professor/Guest Faculty	History	8303102324	nileshhistory@gm ail.com
3.	Dr. Harikesh Kumar Yadav	Assistant professor	Psychology	9554121071	hksinghjpu@gmai l.com
4.	Dr. Rajesh Kumar	Assistant professor/Guest Faculty	Psychology	9508753379	rajeshkum7171@ gmail.com
5.	Mr. Nalin Ranjan	Assistant professor	Economics	7838278142	<u>gipe.nalin@gmail.</u> <u>com</u>
6.	Mr. Abhishek Chaturvedi	Assistant professor	Economics	9140838109	<u>9307338846abhi@</u> gmail.com
7.	Dr. Vijaya Vaijyanti	Assistant professor	Political science	8083215933	vijayavaijyanti@g mail.com
8.	Mr. Rajiv Kumar Giri	Assistant professor	Political Science	9415572886	rajivgiri.cpr@gm ail.com
9.	Dr. Richa Singh	Assistant professor/Guest Faculty	Political science	7004303656	richasingh.pwc@g mail.com
Fac	ulty of Scie	nces 👘 🦷	ALC: PRINT	0	
1	Prof. Md. Anzer Alam	Professor- In-charge	Botany	9431472593	alamanzer@gmail .com
2	Dr. Pooja Louhan	Assistant professor	Mathematics	9718166667	poojalouhangsc@ gmail.com
3	Dr. Puneet Kumar Pandey	Assistant professor	Physics	9473895718	puneetpandeylu@ gmail.com
4	Dr. Dharmendra Kumar Singh	Assistant professor/Guest Faculty	Physics	8969379465	dr.dharmendra.bj p@gmail.com
5	Dr. Harimohan Kumar	Assistant professor/Guest Faculty	Chemistry	6205195010	dr.harimohan2@g mail.com
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities			
1	Dr. Sumanlata Singh	Assistant professor	Philosophy	8318980865	sumanlatabhu198 9@gmail.com
2	Dr. Kumkum Ray	Assistant professor	English	9475064968	kumkumray.kum kum@gmail.com
3	Dr. Santosh Kumar Singh	Assistant professor	Hindi	9450569276	sksinghbhu1987@ gmail.com
4	Dr. Kamal Ahmad	Assistant professor	Hindi	9852945232	kamalahmad26@ gmail.com
5	Dr. Dinesh Kumar Yadav	Assistant professor	Hindi	9868786320	dpanddinesh@gm ail.com
6.	Dr. Firoz Alam	Assistant professor/Guest Faculty	Urdu	9097450442	<u>fasaafkhan@gmai</u> <u>l.com</u>



JAGLAL CHAUDHARY COLLEGE, CHAPRA

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA)

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Named after the great freedom fighter Jaglal Chaudhary, Jaglal Chaudhary College, Chapra is situated in the outskirts of Chapra away from the commotion of the town.

It was established in the year 1970 and is one of the constituent colleges of Jai Prakash University, Chapra. The college has a small but beautiful campus, boasting a modern volleyball court at its centre. The college is proud to have a panel of erudite and efficient faculty members. All the teachers in the college endeavour to impart not only quality education to the students but also, they make sure to focus on the comprehensive personality development of every student.

Jaglal Chaudhary College, Chapra aims to provide quality education to the students and empower them to become academically self-reliant, have the confidence to face the challenging society, contribute meaningfully to the community at large and acquire the capability to think, lead and excel in the modern scenario.

Jaglal Chaudhary College welcomes students from every section of the society and the priority and the goal of this institute has always remained to provide qualitative and inclusive education. Apart from education, the college provides and encourages the students to participate in a different range of co-curricular activities that take place all round the year. The students are also encouraged to participate in different sports and cultural activities that happen throughout the whole academic year.

The college has a rich library and five laboratories (Physics, Chemistry, Botany, Zoology and Psychology) which are equipped with all modern facilities. Moreover, the college also has a wide range of computers, equipped with internet connection which help in facilitating both administrative and academic activities.

Thus, Jaglal Chaudhary College believes in providing education that does not just simply lead to mere completion of syllabus or course. Rather the college aims to provide a kind of education that goes beyond the boundary of the syllabus which can ultimately empower and enlighten the students, enabling them to become both self-reliant and successful in this modern era.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Faculty of Social Sciences				
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned		
No.	// ~/=0	seats		
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	48		
2.	B.A. (H) History	96		
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	96		
4.	B.A. (H) Psychology	88		

Faculty of Sciences				
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats		
(1,)	B.Sc. (H) Botany	64		
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	136		
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	72		
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	48		
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	64		

Faculty of Humanities		
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.A. (H) English	72
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	72
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	32
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	24
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	24

FACULTY DETAILS

PRINCIPAL: DR. VASUNDHARA PANDEYEMAIL ID.: principaljlc1239@gmail.comMOBILE NO.: 9304659235Faculty of Social SciencesS.NameDesignatioSubject

s.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No.		n		No.	
1.	Dr. Sheo Kumar Prasad	Professor	Psychology	9431663331	skumarjlc@gmail com
2.	Dr. Pawan Kumar Prabhakar	Assistant Professor	History	9508012611	pawan.prabhakar 77@gmail.com
3.	Dr. Surya Deo Ram	Assistant Professor	History	6205175682	suryadeoritu@gn ail.com
4.	Dr. Sandeep Kumar Yadav	Assistant Professor	PoliticalScience	6307508219	sanbhu77@gmail. com
5.	Sukriti	Assistant Professor	Economics	8448511720	sukriti.shrivastava 029@gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Scie	nces	ALCOPPORT OF	A R	
			The second		
	Dr. Ravindra Kumar Verma	Professor	Physics	9934831195	ravindraverma95 @g mai <u>l.com</u>
1	Dr. Ravindra Kumar		Physics Physics	9934831195 7759948100	@g mai <u>l.com</u>
1 2	Dr. Ravindra Kumar Verma	Professor Associate Professor/			@g mai <u>l.com</u> arvind.jcc <u>@gmail</u>
1 2 3	Dr. Ravindra Kumar Verma Dr. Arvind Kumar	Professor Associate Professor/ Permanent	Physics	7759948100	@g mail.com arvind.jcc@gmail c om bibhaavdhesh@g mai l.com
1 2 3 4 5	Dr. Ravindra Kumar Verma Dr. Arvind Kumar Dr. Avdhesh Kumar	Professor Associate Professor/ Permanent Assistant Professor	Physics Mathematics	7759948100 9334433445	arvind.jcc <u>@gmail</u> <u>c om</u> bibhaavdhesh@g mai l.com anilkumar181289

1	Dr. Shawan Roy	Assistant Professor	English	7980013962	shawanroy76 <u>@gm</u> <u>ail.com</u>
2	Dr. Dinesh Pal	Assistant Professor	Hindi	8249225373	dinesh.dinesh.pal @gmail.com
3	Dr. Kumari Manisha	Assistant Professor	Hindi	7979757280	drmanishavikash 01@gmail.com
4	Dr. Vasundhara Pandey	Associate Professor	Philosophy	9430071227	drvasundharapan d <u>ev6@gmail.com</u>
5	Dr. Md. Zeyaul Hoda Ansari	Assistant Professor	Urdu	8969386784	zeyaulhodaansari @gmail.com



PRABHUNATH COLLEGE PARSA (SARAN)

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA)

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

With the initiative of the then M.P. Late Pt. Dwarika Nath Tiwari, local M.L.A. Late Daroga Prasad Rai and educated local people who assembled on 21st April, 1958 in Gandhi Ashram at Parsa, (saran), a local landlord, Shri Birendra Singh, and his family of Pokharpur village generously donated 8.5 bighas of land in Mirjapur Village Panchayat, 1.5 k.m. north of Parsa Police station, for the college campus and 17.5 bighas of land in Khojauli village, 3 k.m. north of the college campus. Shri Birendra Singh became the Secretary of the Governing body of the college, which was initially known as the Janta College, Parsa, and Late Satish Prasad Sinha was appointed as the founder Principal. Late Daroga Prasad Rai renamed the College as Prabhunath College, Parsa, after the name of his Political guru Late Prabhunath Singh, popularly known during those days as Mantriji, although he was Deputy Speaker of Bihar Legislative Assembly, and had never been a Minister. The college successfully got temporary affiliation with the Bihar University. In subsequent years, it was accorded permanent affiliation up to Degree standard. The UGC also later accorded recognition of its establishment under 2F with effect from 1959. The College came under J. P. University, Chapra, when the University was created in 1990.

The basic mission of the College is to shape the students into sensitized and self-reliant citizens of the country so that the country may feel proud of them. The vision of the college is enlightenment and personality development of younger generation through modern education and training to enable them to cope with all situations, and finally in prove themselves as the valuable assets of the nation. The College acts to provide quality based education for all round development of rural and urban students to make them capable of touching new skies of knowledge and to get employment for their better future as well as to emerge as responsible citizens of the nation.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facult	Faculty of Social Sciences				
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned			
No.		seats			
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	144			
2.	B.A. (H) History	384			
3.	B.A. (H) Political	384			
	Science				

-

1 - 1

Facul	ty of Sciences	1 (WORD I)
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.	110	seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	136
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	136
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	128
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	136
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	136

Faculty of Humanities				
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats		
(1)	B.A. (H) English	144		
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	144		
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	112		

FACULTY DETAILS

PRIN	PRINCIPAL: PROF. (DR.) PUSHPARAJ GAUTAM				
EMA	L ID.: dprgpncollegepa	rsa@gmail.con	1		
MOB	ILE NO.: 9576994731				
Fac	Faculty of Social Sciences				
S.	Name	Designati	Subjec	Mobile	Email Id.
No.	on t No.				
1.	Prof. (Dr.) Sanjay Kumar Professor & History 9934005182 drsksinghhidtory @gmail.com				
2.	Mr. Guddi Kumari	Guest Faculty	History	8092836883	guddikumari6209 568@gmail.com

3.	Dr. Manisha Kumari	Guest Faculty	History	6201451520	manisha.city27@g mail.com
4.	Dr. Anil Kumar	Assistant Professor	Political science	9523635919	anilkumarpatna20 @gmail.com
5.	Dr. Vikash Ranjan	Assistant Professor & Head	Political science	9304241324	v87ranjan@gmail. com
6.	Mr. Dileep Chandra	Guest Faculty	Political science	7668876088	dkchandra17@gm ail.com
Fac	culty of Science	9			·
1.	Mr. Chandan Prakash	Assistant Professor & Head	Chemistry	7903521833	g.chandan29@gm ail.com
2.	Dr. Indu Kumari	Assistant Professor & Head	Zoology	9471958301	Indukumari1967 @gmail.com
3.	Mr. Pankaj Kumar	Guest Faculty	Zoology	7295964303	pankajkumar1508 @gmail.com
4.	Mr. Amarendra Kumar	Assistant Professor	Physics	8969030720	Mr. Amarendra Kumar
5.	Dr. Ajay Kumar	Guest Faculty	Botany	6201613447	drajay96677@gm ail.com
Fac	culty of Humanit	ies 🚺			
1	Ms. Dipa Mukherjee	Assistant Professor & Head	English	8099847326	dipa.mukherjee19 88@gmail.com
2	Dr. Saurav Bhattacharyya	Assistant Professor	English	8777797685	bhattacharyyasau rav4@gmail.com
3	Dr. Manoj Kumar	Assistant Professor& Head	Philosophy	7488013170	manojkumar2010 8282@gmail.com
4	Mrs. Usha Kumari	Assistant Professor & Head	Hindi	6299667253	choudharyusha97 6@gmail.com
5	Dr. Sanjay Kumar Singh	Assistant Professor	Hindi	8292782228	sanjay9953997958 @gmail.com
6	Dr. Md. Shamim	Assistant Professor & Head	Urdu	9971087815	mdshamim300@g mail.com



D.A.V. POST GRADUATE COLLEGE, SIWAN

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) <u>Website:</u> https://davpgcollegesiwan.ac.in Email: davpgcollegesiwan@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

As a premier college of Jai Prakash University, Chapra, D.A.V. Post Graduate College, Siwan endeavours for quality education with a commitment towards serving the deprived section of society and empowering future generations through the power of education. The college is known for its academic excellence as it has garnered highest number of gold medals in the University in various programmes.

Established in 1941 by the renowned educationist, social reformer, and Arya Samaji of Siwan, Late Baidyanath Prasad, also famous as Daadhi Baba, the institution became a constituent unit of Bihar University, Muzaffarpur under the Bihar State Universities Act, 1976. The college has also been recognised under section 2(f) and 12B of UGC Act, 1956.

Located in the heart of Siwan town, the college is spread over 16 acres of land with a built-up area of 6604 square metres. There are spacious departments and well-furnished classrooms with essential teaching aids such as display boards and ICT facility, NCC rooms, Girls common room, huge sports ground, spacious Library, reading room, Computer Laboratory and Science/ Social Science Laboratories (06 Laboratories in total) in addition to a spacious Auditorium to provide space for various curricular and cocurricular activities. The College is Wi-Fi enabled to keep students updated about latest developments in their fields and to offer a technologically advanced experience to all engaged in academia. The College Library has over 30 thousand books including journals, periodicals, and magazines. The students can also avail online journals through N-LIST facilitated by INFLIBNET Centre.

In addition to academics and research work initiatives, the College also focuses on the multidimensional development of the students through cocurricular activities and the College has Cultural Committee, Sports Committee, Women Development Cell, NCC and NSS to provide the platform to the students to showcase their varied skills and serve to sensitize them towards various issues related to different aspects of life.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facult	Faculty of Social Sciences			
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned		
No.		seats		
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	144		
2.	B.A. (H) History	192		
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	144		
4.	B.A. (H) Psychology	88		
5.	B.A. (H) Geography	72		

न्तिद्या ददाति विनयम्

Facult	Faculty of Sciences			
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned		
No.		seats		
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	88		
2.	B.Sc. (H)	88		
	Chemistry			
3.	B.Sc. (H)	144		
	Mathematics			
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88		
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	136		
	- AF			

Facul	ty of	Humanities	TAXOV
S.	1.1	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.	1	1 -1 -0	seats
1.	B.A.	(H) English	96
2.	B.A.	(H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. Philc	(H) osophy	32
4.	B.A.		40
5.	B.A.	(H) Urdu	40

Facul	Faculty of Commerce				
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats			
1.	B.Com. (Hons.)	192			

विद्या ददाति विनयम्

FACULTY DETAILS

EMA	IL ID.: goswamikp(01@gmail.com			
MOE	BILE NO.: 94312831	13			
Fac	ulty of Soci	al Science	5		
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email Id.
1.	Prof. Imran Khan	Professor, Head	Psychology	9934498217	imran068@gmail. com
2.	Dr. Aparna Pathak	Assistant Professor	Psychology	9891012011	pathak_20a@yah oo.com
3.	Dr. Namita Kishore	Assistant Professor (Guest)	Id.Ja	9956169399	namitarishi2013@ gmail.com
4.	Dr. Nasim Ansari	Assistant Professor, Head	Economics	9760472768	alignasim@gmail. com
5.	Dr. Manzoor Alam	Assistant Professor	Economics	9958431322	manzoor.alig@gm ail.com
6.	Mr. Praveen Kumar	Assistant Professor	Economics	8539909345	praveenatkumar @gmail.com
7.	Mr. Ashutosh Upadh <mark>y</mark> ay	Assistant Professor	Economics	9919730230	ashutoshupadhya y1313@gmail.com
8.	Prof. Ali Imam	Professor, Head	Political Science	7079890751	dr.aliimam181196
9.	Dr. Dhananjay Yadav	Assistant Professor	Political Science	7903420834	profdhananjay197 9@gmail.com
10	Dr. Satyendra Kumar Singh	Assistant Professor	Political Science	9634689082	singhksatyendra @gmail.com
11.	Mr. Pawan Kumar Yadav	Assistant Professor	Political Science	7275506217	pkybhu@gmail.co m
12.	Dr. Shashibala Tiwari	Assistant Professor, Head	History	7970948544	shashihistory10@ gmail.com
13.	Mr. Pankaj Kumar	Assistant Professor	History	7903214943	pankajkumar1510 76@gmail.com
14.	Dr. Nitesh Kumar Mishra	Assistant Professor (Guest)	History	8210774720	nkmishra1624@g mail.com
15.	Dr. Prabhakar Nishad	Assistant Professor, Head	Geography	8182820101	prabhakaragna@ gmail.com
16.	Dr. Ramanuj Kaushik	Assistant Professor	Geography	8809849332	ramanujkaushik @gmail.com

L	Dr. Syed Reyaz Hasan	Associate	Physics	9835465809	reyazhasan0@gm
L		Associate Professor, Head	-	9035405009	ail.com
2	Dr. Arvind Kumar	Associate Professor	Physics	9973221633	drarvindkumar92 dav@gmail.com
3	Dr. Braj Nandan Singh	Assistant Professor (Guest)	Physics	9955952990	alphysicscentre@ gmail.com
4	Prof. Shamshad Ahmad Khan	Professor, Head	Chemistry	8877528358	chem.sahmad@g mail.com
5	Mrs. Ruchika Jaryal	Assistant Professor	Chemistry	9911673492	ruchika.jaryal@g mail.com
6	Prof. Reeta Kumari	Professor, Head	Zoology	9934667496	drreeta2309@gm il.com
7	Dr. Nivedita Priyadarshini	Assistant Professor	Zoology	7991104376	niveditapriyadars hini01@gmail.co m
8	Dr. Ashutosh Sharan	Assistant Professor, Head	Botany	9013942361	ashu20here@gma l.com
9	Dr. Ghulam Mustafa	Assistant Professor (Guest)	Botany	9771527900	ghulammustafa7 @gmail.com
10	Mr. Jai Kishore Sahani	Assistant Professor, Head	Mathematics	9971043089	jay15delhi@gmai .com
Fac	culty of Human	nities	Siles All III	2 0-	
1	Prof. Kailash Pati Goswami	Professor/ Principal In charge	Hindi	9431283113	goswamikp01@g mail.com
2	Prof. Krishna Kant Prasad	Professor, Head	Hindi	9572574772	kkantprasad@gm ail.com
3	Dr. Sudhir Kumar Rai	Associate Professor	Hindi	9472520609	drsudhir15rai@g mail.com
4	Dr. Prakriti Rai	Asst. Professor	Hindi	8081822582	prakriti.jnu@
5	Prof. Md. Tanwir Akhtar Noor	Professor, Head	Urdu	9304705171	atanwir18@gmail com
6	Dr. Naved Anjum	Assistant Professor	Urdu	9897107800	navedanjum99@g mail.com
7	Dr. Murlidhar Mani Tripathi	Assistant Professor	Sanskrit	8009589470	murlibhu2@gmai .com
8	Dr. Suruchi Upadhyay	Assistant Professor, Head	English	9140927610	suruchidubey78@ gmail.com
9	Dr. Avinash Kumar	Assistant Professor (On deputation)	English	9871616771	avi1may@gmail.c om
10	Prof. Chandra Bhushan Singh	Professor, Head	Philosophy	7282887208	chandradav96@g mail.com
Fac	culty of Comm	erce			
1.	Mr. Pankaj Kumar	Assistant Professor, Head	Commerce	9034202882	pk251632@gmail com
2.	Dr. Arbind Kumar	Assistant Professor (Guest)	Commerce	9709805593	onarbind@gmail. om



RAJA SINGH COLLEGE, SIWAN

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.rajasinghcollegesiwan.com Email: rajasinghcollegesiwan@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Raja Singh College is Situated 5 Km. away from din & bustle of the town in Andar Road, Siwan. It Was established in 16th July 1971 and became affiliated in the same year from Bihar University, Muzaffarpur. The year 1980 was auspicious year for this college when it was declared as Constituent unit by the Govt. of Bihar (Patna) and now this college is constituent unit of J.P University, Chapra. This college became affiliated with University Grant Commission (Delhi) under section 2 (f) and 12 (B) on 17th September 1984. Raja Singh College impart education in faculties of Arts and Science of Jai Prakash University, Chapra. At Present We have 11 permanent teaching staffs for teaching duty. Most of the teacher of this college are academically sound and they possess Ph.D. degree. Some of the teachers of this college are highly involved in Research Work. This college come in the area of SC/ ST and the population of SC/ST Students are much more it is about 25% and percentage of Girls students is more than 50%.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facult	Faculty of Social Sciences				
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned			
No.		seats			
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	96			

2.	B.A. (H) History	144
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	96
4.	B.A. (H) Psychology	88
5.	B.A. (H) Geography	40

S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned	
No.		seats	
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	48	
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	64	
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	72	
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	64	
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	64	

Faculty of Humanities				
Course	Total number of sanctioned			
	seats			
B.A. (H) English	48			
B.A. (H) Hindi	48			
B.A. (H) Philosophy	32			
B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40			
B.A. (H) Urdu	40			
	Course B.A. (H) English B.A. (H) Hindi B.A. (H) Philosophy B.A. (H) Sanskrit			

FACULTY DETAILS TIM

-						
PRIN	PRINCIPAL: DR. RAMANAND RAM					
EMA	EMAIL ID.: ramanandramprincipal@gmail.com					
MOB	MOBILE NO.: 9006517432					
Fac	ulty of Socia	al Sciences	5	~		
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email ID.	
No.		n		No.		
1.	Shyam Shankar Prasad	Professor	Pol. Science	8709375511	shvamshankarp24 07@ gmail.com	
2.	Dr. Shailesh Kumar Ram	Assit. Prof.	Pol. Science	9198886452	<u>saileshram2@</u> gmail.com	
3.	Bolendra Kumar Agam	Assit. Prof.	Geography	8800431957	<u>kumaragamb@</u> gmail.com	

4.	Dr. Reetu Raj	Assit. Prof.	History	8409822184	<u>reeturajpu84@</u> gmail.com
Fac	culty of Sci	ences			
1	Dr. Manoj Kumar	Professor	Chemistry	74881 08812	kumarmanoj1921 990@ gmail.com
2	Arvind Kumar Yadav	Assit. Prof.	Mathematics	9450221404	arvindmathematic s@ gmail.com
3	Dr. Mirza Imtiaz Baig	Assit. Prof.	Zoology	8235880778	bmirza7@gmail.c om
Fac	culty of Hum	anities			
1	Dr. Ravi Prakash ''Babloo''	Professor	Philosophy	94734 70627	drravipraksh babloo 1970@gmail.com
2	Dr. Manoj Kumar Singh	Associate Prof.	Hindi	9934254555	<u>manojsinghsiwan6</u> <u>9@</u> gmail.com
3	Dr. Sunita	Assit. Prof.	Hindi	9534278702	Pranay1992015@ gmail.com
4	Imtiaz Ahmad	Assit. Prof.	Urdu	<mark>9</mark> 891985658	imtiyazjnu@ gmail.com



HARIRAM COLLEGE, MAIRWA

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.hariramcollegemairwa.in Email: hariramcollegemairwa@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Hari Ram college, Mairwa (Siwan) is a constituent unit of Jai Prakash University, Chapra (Bihar) situated on the bank of the Jharahi river and connected to roadways and railways. It is in the vicinity of the Hari Ram Brahm temple at Mairwa Dham and nearest to Ziradei, the birth place and native village of Dr. Rajendra Prasad, the first President of India. The campus of college has natural surroundings and green trees are its attraction. Named after a great soul of the region Baba Hariram, the College was established in 1965 by the general meeting of the people of Mairwa block. The foundation committee included Late Gopal ji Shahi, Late Raj Banshi Singh (chairperson), (Secretary) and Late Radhakrishna Singh (Joint secretary). The building of the College was built by the contribution made by the farmers of the sugarcane purchase and sell union of Mairwa. It was affiliated to Bihar University Muzaffarpur in July, 1966. It was converted into constituent College on 01.01.1980 by the govt. of Bihar. This college imparts education to students of undergraduate courses in science and arts.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Faculty of Social Sciences				
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned		
No.		seats		
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	72		
2.	B.A. (H) History	144		
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	144		
4.	B.A. (H) Psychology	136		

Facul	ty of Sciences	
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	48
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	88
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	64
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	88

Facult	Faculty of Humanities					
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned				
No.		seats				
1.	B.A. (H) English	96				

48 | Page

0.0

2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	40
	Philosophy	

FACULTY DETAILS

Fac	culty of Soci	al Sciences	S		
S. No.	Name	Designatio n	Subject	Mobile No.	Email ID.
1.	Mr. Alok Ranjan	Assistant Professor	Economics	8957690093	a21jb29j@gmail.c om
2.	Dr. Ramprawesh Kumar Nirala	Guest Faculty	Economics	8709400545	ramprawesh0132 @gmail.com
3.	Mr. Md. Ayaz Alam	Assistant Professor	Political Science	8210297143	ayaz22alam@gma il.com
4.	Dr. Amrita Kumari	Guest Faculty	Political science	76440099999	amritaraisiwan@ gmail.com
5.	Dr. Naresh kumar	Assistant Professor	History	8709973373	nareshkumar.mha 478@gmail.com
6.	Mr. Md. Abbas	Guest Faculty	History	9576118560	mdabbas9090@g mail.com
7.	Dr. Manoj Kumar	Guest Faculty	History	7004036948	drmanojkumar21 2@gmail.com
Fac	culty of Scie	nces	120 1	11	
1	Dr. Pooja Bharti	Assistant Professor	Chemistry	8726439167	pbharti37@gmail com
2	Mr. Shailendra Kumar	Assistant Professor	Botany	7319968305	sk.bhu123@gmail com
Fac	culty of Human	nities			
1	Mrs. Seema Kumari	Assistant Professor	Hindi	8709097558	seemakumari2252 9@gmail.com
2	Dr. Rajesh Yadav	Assistant Professor	Hindi	7355240891	rajeshkymrj@gm ail.com



RAM BILAS GANGA RAM COLLEGE, MAHARAJGANJ, SIWAN

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: www.rbgrcollege.com Email: rbgrcollegemaharajganj841238@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Ram Bilas Ganga Ram College, Maharajganj is situated by the side of Maharajganj Ekma Road near the office of Sub Divisional Police Officer, Maharajganj and at 600-meter South-West from Maharajganj Railway Station. The College was established in the year 1961and became the constituent unit of then Bihar University, Muzaffarpur and when separated became the part of J.P. University, Chapra in 1992. The college is spreaded in almost two acre of land which have a campus covering a large area of land. The main building of the college is built in two stories. The first storey includes Principal Chamber, Account office, Physics laboratory, Chemistry laboratory, Girls common room and Teaching staff's room. The second storey includes Zoology and botany laboratory, Library, and a Lecture Hall. The second building by the side of main building includes two Lecture Halls. Other than these there are also five rooms for teaching purpose. There are eleven learned teachers in this college for teaching different subjects. There is no teacher for teaching math, Botany, Zoology and Sanskrit. This college is a degree level institution providing three years Degree Courses in Arts and Science. The subjects taught here are Hindi, English, Urdu, Philosophy, Sanskrit, Physics, Chemistry, Math, Zoology and Botany although there is no teacher for teaching Math, Zoology, Botany and Sanskrit. The Practical

subjects namely Geography, Psychology, Home Science are not taught here because affiliation is not available for teaching.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned	
No.		seats	
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	144	
2.	B.A. (H) History	144	
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	144	

Facul	ty of Sciences	
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	48
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	48
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	64
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	48
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	88

Facul	ty of Humanities	
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1	B.A. (H) English	96
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	64
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	40

100

FACULTY DETAILS

EMAI	PRINCIPAL: PROF. (DR.) B. K. TIWARY EMAIL ID.: bktiwary1402@gmail.com MOBILE NO.: 9801186506					
Faci	ulty of Socia	al Sciences	5			
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email ID.	
No.		n		No.		

1.	Md. Kalimullah	Asstt. Prof.	Pol. Science	9162846935	Md_kalimullah78 7@gmail.com
2.	Anil Kumar	Asso. Prof.	History	943149569	Anilkumarrbgr19 61@gmail.com
3.	Haidar Ali	Asstt. Prof.	History	9555589398	haiderhistory@g mail.com
4.	Nageshwar Ram	Asstt. Prof.	Economics	9546431149	<u>Nkdas500@gmail.</u> <u>com</u>
Fac	ulty of Sci	ences			
1	Amrendra kumar	Asstt. Prof.	Physics	8969030720	Amrendrakumar1 968@gmail.com
2	M.N. Mishra	Asstt. Prof.	Chemistry	9934764506	<u>Madhurendranat</u> <u>h7@gmail.com</u>
Fac	ulty of Hum	anities	DO	11	
1	P.K. Jha	Asstt. Prof.	English	8235682791	<u>phoolkjha@gmail.</u> <u>com</u>
2	P.K. Pandey	Asstt. Prof.	Philosophy	9873188414	Sidma09@gmail.c om
3	R.R. Pandey	Asstt. Prof.	Philosophy	8709001909	Rajivranjanpande r555@gmail.com
4	Lal Babu Kumar	Asstt. Prof.	Hindi	7250224312	Kumarlal418@gm ail.com
5	Md. Anayetullah Ansari	Asstt. Prof.	Urdu	6201471567	anayetullahansri @gmail.com



NARAYAN MAHAVIDYALAYA, GOREAKOTHI, SIWAN

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: https://narayanmahavidyalaya.org/ Email:

narayanmahavidyalayagorekothi@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

In 1944, Shri Ghanshyam Das Birla came to Goreakothi High School. Shri Birla ji was impressed by the students, teachers, and parents of Goreakothi. He urged Narayan Babu that a college should be established here and encouraged Narayan Babu to open the college. In 1949, the first Governor of Bihar, His Excellency Shri Madhav Shri Hariyan laid his foundation stone at Goreakothi. Addressing the people, Mr. Ane said, "Narayan Babu, this land of yours is worthy of opening not only a school, college but also a university." You move forward in this direction.

Situated in a remote rural area and in the lap of nature, this college has been established by Late Krishnakant Singh with the aim of giving concrete shape to the vision of his father Late Narayan Prasad Singh, a freedom fighter. It was inaugurated on Basant Panchami, January 21, 1972, by the lotus flowers of former Prime Minister of India, the famous Gandhian Late Morarji Bhai Ranchodji Desai. Shri Morarji Bhai Desai, while addressing the people at the unveiling ceremony of the statue of the deity Narayan Babu and the inauguration ceremony of the college, said, "You expect something from us, I have come to give something to you. The future of the country is bleak, because the worship of the individual When it increases, the society of the country becomes secondary and the wishes of the people become dark."

For the first time, affiliation was received from Bihar University up to I.A. and I.S.C. level in 1972-73. Since 1978, the college offers general and prestige level studies in the Faculty of Undergraduate Arts and Science. Also, postgraduate studies are being conducted in History and Political Science from the session 2009-11. As a result of the cooperation of all the qualified and dedicated teachers and staff, this college has become established in the front row of quality education centres in Siwan district. The college is moving ahead with success in the dream that late Narayan Babu had seen (to enlighten the students of Harijan, poor and backward classes with the light of education). Every year the session of all courses starts from the month of June. Our hard-working Principal Prof. (Dr.) Pramendra Ranjan Singh is striving for the rapid development of the college and the result of his diligence is that the college is moving on the path of development after getting recognition from NAAC and is striving for Cycle-II of NAAC Accreditation.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Facul	ty of Social Sciend	ces and a second s	
S.	Course Total number of sanction		
No.	11 Kou	seats	
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	144	
2.	B.A. (H) History	144	
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	128	
4.	B.A. (H) Psychology	136	
5.	B.A. (H) Geography	128	

S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats	
A.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	48	
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	88	
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	64	
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88	
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	88	

Faculty of Humanities		
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.A. (H) English	96
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	40
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40

FACULTY DETAILS

PRI	NCIPAL: PROF. (DR.) PRAMENDRA R	ANJAN SINGH		
	IL ID.: drpramend				
	BILE NO.: 94310457	_			
Fac	ulty of Soci	al Sciences	5		
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email ID.
No.		n		No.	
1.	Sri Vidya Nand Kumar	Assistant Professor	Geography	9576522996	educator.vidyanad @gmail.com
2.	Sri Avinash Kumar	Assistant Professor	History	9911615294	Avihilsa1982@gm ail.com
3.	Dr. Manoj Kumar Singh	Guest Faculty	Psychology	9162825754	<u>munnachougain@</u> gmail.com
4.	Dr. Arun Kumar	Guest Faculty	Political Science	9661200357	drarun25061972 @gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Scie	nces	1420	1101	
1	Kumar Raj Chittaranjan Singh	Assistant Professor	Physics	9801145210	kumarrajchittranj ansingh@gmail.co m
2	Dr. Awadhesh Prasad	Assistant Professor	Chemistry	6206560878	alphachem222@g mail.com
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities	1	131	11
1	Dr. Uma Shankar Paswan	Assistant Professor	Philosophy	9471841097	Umashankar9471 @gmail.com
2	Sri Debakriti Pal	Assistant Professor	English	9674733569	Remowb123@gm ail.com
3	Dr. Jitendra Kumar	Assistant Professor	Hindi	7428026858	Jknarayan8@gma il.com
4	Mr. Abdul Bari	Guest Faculty	Urdu	8368656942	abari.ab39@gmail .com

विद्या ददाति विनयम्



VIDYA BHAWAN MAHILA MAHAVIDYALAYA, SIWAN

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: vbmcollegesiwan.com Email: vbmcollegesiwan942@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Vidya Bhawan Mahila College is the only women's college in Siwan district which is located near the District Jail at Mirganj More. It was established on 06th September 1977, the college was in its begging affiliated to Bihar University, Muzaffarpur Now a bustling Constituent Unit of Jai Prakash University, Chapra, from 01.03.1981. The establishment of this college was a result of tireless efforts of several philanthropists, educationists, and social workers of Chapra. Under the leadership of Late Dinesh Chandra Gupta.

For girl students living in urban population, its distance is not more than 5 km from any corner of the city. Along with this, many girl students from nearby rural population also come to this college to study every day. Due to this, it is also helpful in creating a beautiful harmony between the lifestyle of girl students coming from both urban and rural areas. Essentials in college Facilities are available, liketeaching centre, library, Computer Lab, Zoology Lab, Geography Lab, and a beautiful and green field for sports. The college imparts quality education at the graduation level in 14 subjects. All the teachers here are efficient in their work and have a very good rapport with the students as well as enthusiastic. Extra academic activities like seminars, quizzes, painting, speech, poetry recitation, Mehndi etc. are organized here every week. The NSS cell of the college is very good and through it at the university level, many girl students come to the university every day participates in various competitions across the country and brings medals. Another cells of college like Anti Ragging Cell, Sexual Harassment Cell, Cultural Cell, Discipline Cell etc. are also working very well.

Overall, this college is going to fulfil the dreams of girls and make them ready to achieve what they really deserve.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Course (H) Economics (H) History	Total number of sanctioned seats 96
	96
(H) History	
	144
(H) Political ce	96
(H) ology	136
(H) Geography	96
(H) Home ce	136
	(H) ology (H) Geography (H) Home

Facult	Faculty of Sciences					
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned				
No.	1	seats				
1.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	48				
2.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	80				

Facult	Faculty of Humanities					
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned				
No.		seats				
1.	B.A. (H) English	96				
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96				

3.	B.A. (H)	32
	Philosophy	
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	40
6.	B.A. (H) Music	48

FACULTY DETAILS

MÜ	BILE NO.: 99346674	196	1 million	1.1	
Fac	culty of Soci	al Science	SIMUN	1 In	
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No.		n		No.	
1.	SMT. PALLAVI NISHA	ASST. PROF.	HISTORY	9835720267	<u>manojpallavi1984</u> @gmail.com
2.	DR. ANSHIKA SINGH	ASST. PROF.	POLITICAL SCIENCE	9682593178	anshu777000@gn ail.com
3.	SRI. JITENDRA KUMAR PRASAD	ASST. PROF.	POLITICAL SCIENCE	9835141238	jitendrakumarpra sad12@gmail.com
4.	SMT. SWATI SINHA	ASST. PROF.	GEOGRAPHY	9958496189	swati.jamia@gma l.com
5.	SMT. NIDHI GUPTA	ASST. PROF.	PSYCHOLOGY	7668256781	guptanidhi818@g mail.com
Fac	culty of Huma	nities		10	/
1	SMT. SANJIVANI ARYA	ASST. PROF.	SANSKRIT	8957820803	sanjeevaniarya@ mail.com
2	DR. POOJA TIWARI	ASST. PROF.	HINDI	9559918846	tipu1615@gmail. om
3	DR. ARCHANA KUMARI	ASST. PROF.	HINDI	7259158473	kumaribhuarchan a@gmail.com
4	DR. RITA SHARMA	ASST. PROF.	PHILOSOPHY	7209438566	drritasharma1234 5@gmail.com
5	DR. PUJA KUMARI	ASST. PROF.	PHILOSOPHY	7004730443	pujaguptavbm@g mail.com



GOPESHWAR COLLEGE HATHUA, GOPALGANJ

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: https://gchgopalganj.online/

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Gopeshwar College, Hathua, illuminated with multidimensional knowledge in Gopalganj district, is an important centre of enlightenment. It was established in July 1956 and was affiliated earlier with Bihar University, Muzaffarpur. Presently, this college is a constituent unit of Jai Prakash University, Chapra, established on 22 November 1990 and it approved by UGC. To start this college, Maharaja Gopeshwar Prasad Sahi of Hathua Raj generously donated 17.45 acres of land/building. At present, a total of 14 departments are functioning under the Faculty of Science, Arts and Humanities. In graduation, there is arrangement for studies of BA and BSc courses. Examination Cell has been formed to monitor and control the examination related activities of the college. IQAC is working towards improving the academic and administrative practices of the college as well as pursuing future NAAC accreditation. The Sports Department organizes sports activities in the college from time to time. One unit of NCC and two units of NSS are active in the college. Most of the area is covered under CCTV camera surveillance. The college campus is covered with trees and plants which makes it eco-friendly. The college is moving on the path of development with facilities like sports, NCC ground, grand Krishna stage, auditorium, common room for boys and girls, water RO purifier, laboratory with rich and modern equipment, Maharani Durgeshwari Sahi Royal

Library etc. According to the new education policy 2020, arrangements for studies have been made in the college. College organizes seminars and other academic activities on frequent basis. Dramatics society is also active in the campus which organizes programmes on regular interval. The study centre of Maulana Azad National Urdu University was established in college campus in year 2019.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Faculty of Social Sciences					
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned			
No.		seats			
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	192			
2.	B.A. (H) History	192			
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	192			
4.	B.A. (H) Geography	80			

Facul	ty of Sciences	
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
1	B.Sc. (H) Botany	88
2.	B.Sc. (H) Chemistry	88
3.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	96
4.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	88
5.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	88

Facult	y of Humanities	
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.A. (H) English	96
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. (H)	64
	Philosophy	
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	40

5.	B.A.	(H)	Urdu

80

FACULTY DETAILS

PRIN	ICIPAL (IN-CHARGE	E): PROF. (DR.) N	AHESH KUMA	R CHAUDHA	RY
	IL ID.: chaudharyp				
MOB	BILE NO.: 95720042	258			
Fac	ulty of Soci	al Science	S		
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No.		n		No.	
1.	Prof. (Dr.) Mahesh Kumar Chaudhary	Economics	Professor/Perma nent	9572004258	chaudharyprames h883@gmail.com
2.	Sri Rajeshwar Baitha	Economics	Asst. Prof./Permanent	9471041061	rbaitha1967@gma il.com
3.	Sri Pradip Kumar Yadav	Economics	Asst. Prof./Guest Teacher	8130449394	pradipkumar323 @gmail.com
4.	Dr. Vikrant Kumar	Geography	Asst. Prof./Guest Teacher	8538971608	kumarvikrant198 9@gmail.com
5.	Dr. Amrendra Kumar	History	Asst. Prof./Permanent	9821195589	amrendraamar19 89@gmail.com
6.	Dr. Shambhu Kumar Gupta	History	Asst. Prof./Guest Teacher	9005620031	skgpu434@gmail. com
7.	Sri Rajeev Kumar	History	Asst. Prof./Guest Teacher	9852430328	rajivranjan6364@ gmail.com
8.	Dr. Santosh Kumar Gupta	Political Science	Asst. Prof./Permanent	9508259204	drsantoshk120@g mail.com
9.	Dr. Sanjay Kumar Suman	Political Science	Asst. Prof./Permanent	8969733398	drsksuman00@g mail.com

Faculty of Science

1	Dr. Md Jamaluddin	Chemistry	Asso. Prof./Permanent	6209870875	mjamal6611@gm ail.com
2	Sri. Aditya Kumar	Mathematics	Asst. Prof./Permanent	8540856360	aditysingh.vishen @gmail.com
3	Dr. Vinod Kumar Tiwari	Mathematics	Asst. Prof./Guest Teacher	7739869736	vinodkumartiwari 4578@gmail.com
4	Sri Hiraman Ram	Physics	Asst. Prof./Permanent	9852721334	rajhiraman@gma il.com
5	Miss Bandana Kumari Soni	Zoology	Asst. Prof./Permanent	7296065575	bandanasoni7@g mail.com

Faculty of Humanities

1	Dr. Prakash Kumar	English	Asst. Prof./Permanent	9835874113	kumarprakash684 @gmail.com
2	Dr. Manoj Kumar	English	Asst. Prof./Permanent	7488570072	manojliterature@ gmail.com
3	Dr. Vivekanand Tiwari	Hindi	Asst. Prof./Permanent	7839001436	vivekanandtiwari 1988@gmail.com
4	Dr. Rajesh Kumar Ratnakar	Philosophy	Asst. Prof./Permanent	9955623713	dr.r.k.ratnakar@ gmail.com
5	Dr. Subodh Kumar	Philosophy	Asst. Prof./Permanent	8789403585	dr.subodh1973@g mail.com





BHOLA PRASAD SINGH MAHAVIDYALAYA BHORE, GOPALGANJ

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: https://bpsinghcollege.com <u>Email:</u> principalbpscollegebhore@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Bhola Prasad Singh College, Bhore (Gopalganj) was established in 1969 AD, graduate degree was added in 1972 AD and corporatization took place in 1980 AD. This institution is in a remote rural area. There is no other graduate level college within its radius of 25 km.

In this institution, in the Faculty of Arts, subjects like History, Geography, Political Science and Economics, in Faculty of Humanities subjects like Philosophy, Hindi and English and in Faculty of Science, Mathematics are taught up to the Bachelor's Degree level, in which more than 80% are girl students. The study of Bachelor of Science in Science is going to start soon in this college. Efforts are being made to get permission from Bihar Government with the recommendation of the University to start postgraduate studies in certain subjects. This institution is about 125 km from the university headquarters.

The campus of this institution is green, peaceful, and disciplined, playground, library, laboratory, and yoga etc. is available for the students. The professors cooperate with a sense of loyalty and dedication. Selffinanced three-year degree course and diploma course in subjects like Yoga, Office Management, Journalism etc. are in the process of starting from the next session. Apart from NSS, NCC is also going to start in this institute from this session.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Faculty of Social Sciences			
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned	
No.		seats	
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	96	
2.	B.A. (H) History	128	
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	128	
4.	B.A. (H) Geography	96	

Facul	Faculty of Sciences				
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats			
1.	B.Sc. (H) Mathematics	96			

S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats
11	B.A. (H) English	96
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	96

FACULTY DETAILS

EMA	PRINCIPAL: PROF. (DR.) UDAY SHANKAR PANDEY EMAIL ID.: principalbpscollegebhore@gmail.com MOBILE NO.: 9431086494				
Fac	Faculty of Social Sciences				
S.	Name	Name Designatio Subject Mobile Email Id.			
No.		n		No.	
1.	Dr. Abhay Kumar Rakesh	Assistant Professor	Geography	9123402354	rakeshabhay3202 @gmail.com

2.	Dr. Vinay Kumar Singh Yadav	Guest Faculty	Geography	7909033247	vinay430086@gm ail.com
3.	Sri Ravindra Chaudhary	Assistant Professor	Economics	9576915712	ravindraravic1970 @gmail.com
4.	Dr. Arjun Yadav	Guest Faculty	Economics	9771282898	arjunyadav977128 28@gmail.com
5.	Dr. Durgesh Thakur	Guest Faculty	Political Science	9934684973	drdurgeshthakur2 @gmail.com
6.	Dr. Babloo Das	Guest Faculty	Political Science	7631310415	Babludasjpu2@g mail.com
7.	Dr. Santosh Kumar	Assistant Professor	History	9631495045	santoshkreena87 @gmail.com
Fac	ulty of Scie	ence	1 all	11	
1	Sri Shashi Kant	Assistant Professor	Chemistry	9005444287	skantjpu@gmail.c om
2	Dr. Daya Shankar Pradip	Guest Faculty	Math	9304860035	dapratap84@gma il.com
Fac	ulty of Huma	nities		131	A.
1	Dr. Shankar Dayal Singh	Assistant Professor	English	9097506890	sdsinghjpu@gmai l.com
2	Md. Firoz Alam	Assistant Professor	Philosophy	80084111798	philosophybpsc@ gmail.com
3	Dr. Birbahadur Ram	Assistant Professor	Hindi	8434219007	birbairauna@gma il.com
4	Dr. Ashok Sharma	Assistant Professor	Hindi	9807543249	ashokbhuphd@g mail.com

KAMLA RAI COLLEGE, GOPALGANJ



ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Kamla Rai College, a constituent unit of Jai Prakash University, Chapra is the Premiere degree college of the Gopalganj District established in 1956. The college was founded by Shri Kamla Rai, a great freedom fighter, MLA, and president of the Saran District Board with a mission to promote higher education in this region. This remote rural district of Bihar adjacent to Kushinagar (Uttar Pradesh) and Champaran has always been deprived of the basic facilities in the field of education. This college has fulfilled the need and dream of the people of this locality. A galaxy of great scholars in their subjects is the prime source of inspiration to the students and an asset to the college. Their effective teachings with new, innovative methods and teachings have brought name and fame to the college. Their contribution to the research works in their respective fields is also commendable.

The college runs in two separate campuses - Science Block and Arts Block. The Science Block is situated at Thana Chowk, Gopalganj while the Arts Block of Kamla Rai College is situated near Arar More Closed to NH27, Gopalganj. It has a sprawling, beautiful green campus spreading in 6 acres of land filled with green trees and plants of fruits and flowers. This Block has a very rich library, neat and clean class-rooms of proper dimensions endowed with good furniture, a large for organizing different academic and cultural programs of the college. The college also has two wings of NSS - one for boys and another for girls, which provide students with an opportunity to explore and nurture their co-curricular and extra-curricular skills by organizing competitions in debate, speech, essay- writing, drawings, dancing, singing, acting etc. Discipline, respect for teachers and brotherhood among the students has been the part of its glorious tradition. Here students embrace their education with hope and confidence and finally they make successful careers in their own respective fields. The college also has IGNOU (Indira Gandhi National Open University, New Delhi) study centre.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Faculty of Social Sciences

S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	192
2.	B.A. (H) History	192
3.	B.A. (H) Political	192
	Science	
4.	B.A. (H) Geography	192
5.	B.A. (H)	176
	Psychology	

	ty of Sciences	Motol number of constioned
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.Sc. (H)	224
	Mathematics	- 9111
2.	B.Sc. (H) Zoology	136
3.	B.Sc. (H) Botany	88
4.	B.Sc. (H)	136
	Chemistry	THE REAL PROPERTY AND A DECIMAL PROPERTY AND
5.	B.Sc. (H) Physics	112

Facul	ty of Humanities	
S.	Course	Total number of sanctioned
No.		seats
1.	B.A. (H) English	144
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	144
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	40
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	72
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	112

FACULTY DETAILS

	15 Jan 19	G 1 1		2 1ª 5 m			
PRIN	PRINCIPAL (IN-CHARGE): PROF. (DR.) A. K. PANDEY						
EMA	EMAIL ID.: akpandeydr31@gmail.com						
MOB	MOBILE NO.: 9934039678						
Fac	Faculty of Social Sciences						
S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.		
No.		n		No.			
1.	Prof. (Dr.) M.K. Lal	Professor	Economics	6201174364	mklaleco@gmail.c		
					<u>om</u>		
2.	Dr. Kousar Ali	Asst. Prof.	Economics	9731237862	kausarali777@gm		
					<u>ail.com</u>		
3.	Prof. (Dr.) Anuja	Professor	Political Science	9661184197	<u>dranujasinghgpj</u>		
	Singh				@gmai.com		

4.	Dr. Dashrath Ram	Asso. Prof.	Political Science	7209466046	dashrathramkrc @gmai.com
5.	S.K. Choudhary	Asso. Prof.	Political Science	8809779655	skpolsc@gmail.co m
6	Manish Kumar	Asst. Prof.	Geography	9534359192	manishk561@gma il.com
7	Dr. Mohammad Zafar Iqbal	Guest Asst. Prof.	Geography	9045597728	justzafar@gmail.c om
8	Jai Prakash Prasad	Asst. Prof.	History	97175462558	jpmahto1917@gm ail.com
9	Dr. Amit Kumar	Asst. Prof.	History	9801176099	1542.amit@gmai.c om
10	Avinash Kumar	Guest Asst. Prof.	History	9798828082	avinash360@gmai l.com
11	Dr. Pushpa Kumari	Guest Asst. Prof.	Psychology	8210775015	pushpahppi87@g mail.com
Fac	ulty of Scien	nce		OA VI	6
1	Prof. Dr. H.K. Pandey	Professor	Mathematics	9939666511	hkpandey200@g mail.com
2	Prof. (Dr.) M. M. Khan	Professor	Mathematics	9431276673	mushtaquemath@ gmail.com
3	Dr. Bharti Kumari	Asst. Prof.	Mathematics	6388049544	bhartitiwari1811 @gmail.com
4	Dr. S.C. Shankaram	Asso. Prof.	Chemistry	7250566133	satishchandra.20 13@gmail.com
5	Dr. Nirma Maurya	Asst. Prof.	Chemistry	8881381823	nirmamaurya@g mai.com
6	Dr. Hosiyar Singh Mund	Asst. Prof.	Physics	9468905220	hmoond@gmail.c om
0	Anjali Srivastava	Asst. Prof.	Zoology	7992328422	anjali.sinha19513 @gmail.com
8	Dr. Manoj Kumar Singh	Guest Asst. Prof.	Botany	9939283106	manojkumarsing h12672@gmail.co m
Too	ulty of Human		-		
1	and the second second	litles	Ter for		
	Prof. Dr. Rukhsana Khatoon	Professor	Hindi	9430532206	rukshana.dr123 @gmail.com
2	Dr. Shyam Sharan	Asst. Prof.	Hindi	8521561533	dr.shyamsharan @gmail.com
3	Dr. Seema Yadav	Asst. Prof.	Hindi	9455479323	seemayadav945 @gmail.com
4	Dr. J.K. Dwivedi	Asso. Prof.	Sanskrit	9471040314	dwivedijitendra 122@gmail.com
5	Dr. Sandeep Kumar	Asst. Prof.	English	8709070291	sandeepjpu1511 @gmail.com
6	Praveen Kumar Pandey	Asst. Prof.	Philosophy	7905665977	prvn7pndey9@ gmail.com
7	Rajdeo Kumar	Asst. Prof.	Urdu	7667127299	rajdeoteacher1 @gmail.com



MAHENDRA MAHILA MAHAVIDYALAYA, GOPALGANJ

(A CONSTITUENT UNIT OF JAI PRAKASH UNIVERSITY, CHAPRA) Website: https://mmcgopalganj.com Email: mmcgopalganj@gmail.com

ABOUT THE COLLEGE

Mahendra Mahila Mahavidyalaya, Gopalganj is a constituent unit of Jai Prakash University, Chapra, Bihar. It is the first women's college of Gopalganj district in Bihar. Established in 1972 and constituted in 1981, the college has a glorious history in the field of women education. Its founding mentors were eminent dignitaries of that time. Since its inception, Mahendra Mahila Mahavidyalaya has pioneered the discipline of arts and has promoted leadership and community service at the college level. To fulfil the vision of "All round development of students," the college has taken several socio-educational initiatives to cater to the societal needs of the region. It is imperative, therefore, to be both creative and innovative in our approach to lead the college towards an epic centre of higher education in a more economically and socially backward region of the Bihar.

The college has earned a reputation for good academic standard and discipline. The college has a very qualified and experienced faculty equipped with library and laboratory facilities along with other supporting facilities. This is an institution where excellence is a tradition and we believe that each student is special and has the potential to excel in many different spheres of life and knowledge. College believes in not only completing the course prescribed by the university but also to develop real-life fighters. It does not only churn out degree holders but citizens of integrity and honesty. The educational environment is so conducive to lead the cutting-edge success of students. It is a prestigious institution of northern Bihar that is catering to the aspiration of students coming from rural and urban areas of Gopalganj district. Every year thousands of students strive hard for admission in this prestigious institution of Bihar.

COURSES OFFERED (UNDER CBCS 4-YEAR UNDERGRADUATE PROGRAMME)

Faculty of Social Sciences				
s.	Course	Total number of sanctioned		
No.	11 - 10	seats		
1.	B.A. (H) Economics	144		
2.	B.A. (H) History	192		
3.	B.A. (H) Political Science	192-		
4.	B.A. (H) Home Science	176		
5.	B.A. (H) Psychology	176		
		CALLAN		

Facul	Faculty of Humanities				
S. No.	Course	Total number of sanctioned seats			
1.	B.A. (H) English	96			
2.	B.A. (H) Hindi	96			
3.	B.A. (H) Philosophy	2110 128			
4.	B.A. (H) Sanskrit	80			
5.	B.A. (H) Urdu	80			

FACULTY DETAILS

PRINCIPAL: PROF. (DR.) KIRAN KUMARI EMAIL ID.: drkiransharma167@gmail.com MOBILE NO.: 8210652993 Faculty of Social Sciences

S.	Name	Designatio	Subject	Mobile	Email Id.
No.		n		No.	
1.	Dr. Kiran Kumari	Principal	Home Science	8210652993	drkiransharma11 67@gmail.com
2.	Smt. Anju Kumari	Assistant Professor	Home Science	9102836461	anju993427@gma il.com
3.	Dr. Krishna Kumar Krishna	Assistant Professor	Political Science	9868377144	drkkrishna1110@ gmail.com
4.	Dr. Amritanjay Kumar	Assistant Professor	Political Science	9955882166	amitscsa88@gmai l.com
5.	Sri. Birendra Kumar	Assistant Professor	Economics	9801669617	birendrakumar99 5@gmail.com
6.	Dr. Amrit Kumar	Assistant Professor	History	9608012576	dr.amritkr@gmai l.com
Fac	ulty of Huma	anities	ND	11	
1	Smt. Seema Singh	Assistant Professor	Philosophy	6200592307	seemashoksingh1 025@gmail.com
2	Dr. Pankaj Kumar	Assistant Professor	English	7717742887	<u>krpankajmilan@</u> gmail.com
3	Dr. Nandkishore	Assistant Professor	Sanskrit	9576259270	nkishor122017@g mail.com
4	Dr. tarannum Bano	Assistant Professor	Hindi	9960524933	drtarannum01@g mail.com
5	Dr. Pinki Kumari	Assistant Professor	Hindi	7050305549	drpk5413@gmail. com

21 6

विद्या ददाति विनयम्